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Oct 15 2022 07:43 PM

Parks Commissioner Commissioner
Carmen Rubio delivered remarks ahead
of President Joe Biden's appearance
at our East Portland Community
Center! We are so proud to have our
beloved center be the backdrop for
the #PresidentBiden speech.
Portland Parks & Recreation
#PresidentBiden
#portland
shared a photo
Photos from Portland Parks &
Recreation's post
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Facebook User
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Exciting to have him at the place where
I swim!
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Facebook User
Oct 15 2022 09:43 PM

Well the thing he is promoting is
actually very great. It's the access
levy that gives a discount to get
services at the rec center. I get 75%
off the otherwise $140 a month I would
have to pay for son to go to preschool
there.
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Facebook User
Oct 16 2022 01:56 AM

Just writing “Lowering costs for
American families” does not make it
true. To get a photo with him you had
to donate $10,000. I don’t know many
families that can afford that, less
with all the inflation he has caused.
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Thank you Mr President
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Oct 15 2022 07:26 PM

Parks Commissioner Commissioner
Carmen Rubio on stage ahead of
President Joe Biden's remarks at our
East Portland Community Center! We
are so proud to have our beloved
center be the backdrop for the
#PresidentBiden speech.

[IMAGE: Commissioner Rubio speaks on
stage at a podium at East Portland
Community Center on Saturday, October
15, 2022.]
shared a photo
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Facebook User
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We need to get rid of Rubio, who is
absolutely feckless.
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Oct 05 2022 12:01 AM

Last week we celebrated the unveiling
of #muralartist Amaranta Colindres'
new creation at the Volunteers of
America Oregon Marie Smith Center for
older adults. The mural captures the
history and spirit of the Albina
neighborhood, showing people coming
together to live the good life. Thx
to Commissioner Carmen Rubio,
LaRhonda Steele and Friends,
Mississippi Records, Portland, AARP
Oregon, Volunteers of America and
many others who joined the
celebration and have supported this
valuable community-building and
community-preserving work.
#AlbinaVision
shared a photo
Photos from Bureau of Planning and
Sustainability's post
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of #muralartist Amaranta Colindres'
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neighborhood, showing people coming
together to live the good life. Thx
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Oct 03 2022 10:20 PM

“This decision is a strong signal to
industry that Portland will work with
partners towards cleaner air and less
dependence on fossil fuels,” said
Commissioner Dan Ryan. “I am
confident that these terms are a step
in the right direction. I also expect
Zenith to maintain compliance—with
full transparency to the community—to
ensure the agreements made in this
Land Use Compatibility Statement are
actualized. I will continue working
with Commissioner Carmen Rubio and
all of City Council to advance real
solutions to our climate crisis. This
is an example of action fulfilling
the promises of our 2035
Comprehensive Plan—thank you to the
Bureau of Development Services (City
of Portland), Bureau of Planning and
Sustainability, the City Attorney’s
Office, and my colleagues on City
Council for your hard work navigating
a clean and green future for all
Portlanders.”

Learn more about the City's Land Use
Compatibility Statement with Zenith
Energies:
Statement of the Bureau of
Development Services on approval of a
Land Use Compatibility Statement for
non-fossil fuel operations at Zenith
Energy

1 comment
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“This decision is a strong signal to
industry that Portland will work with
partners towards cleaner air and less
dependence on fossil fuels,” said
Commissioner Dan Ryan. “I am
confident that these terms are a step
in the right direction. I also expect
Zenith to maintain compliance—with
full transparency to the community—to
ensure the agreements made in this
Land Use Compatibility Statement are
actualized. I will continue working
with Commissioner Carmen Rubio and
all of City Council to advance real
solutions to our climate crisis. This
is an example of action fulfilling



the promises of our 2035
Comprehensive Plan—thank you to the
Bureau of Development Services (City
of Portland), Bureau of Planning and
Sustainability, the City Attorney’s
Office, and my colleagues on City
Council for your hard work navigating
a clean and green future for all
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Facebook User
Oct 03 2022 10:33 PM

 housing over everything first. We
literally have people living in their
own filth and getting diagnosed with
diseases from the 18th century. They
take up space in areas that are not
deemed livable. This is our greatest
challenge. One quick look around and
One does not see enough transportation
needs for everyone. We need housing
yesterday last week last year last
decade. All I want you to do is
housing. Everything else is fluff. Who
is affected by climate change Dan? The
houseless.
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Oct 03 2022 08:30 PM

Thanks to Commissioner Carmen Rubio &
Portland Parks & Recreation, families
now have discounted access to
community facilities and programs!
This includes access to:
 Admission to recreation centers and

pools
 Preschool and after-school programs
 Personal training
 Classes, camps, and other

registered activities
Read more and apply here: https://
www.portland.gov/parks/discount
shared a photo
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Sep 29 2022 03:30 PM

Yesterday, Portland City Council
celebrated Latinx Heritage Month,
recognizing the rich and diverse
cultures, traditions, and histories
of Latinx people, as well as their
important contributions to the City,
State, and Country. I want to thank
my friend and colleague Commissioner
Carmen Rubio for being open and
vulnerable with us today and bringing
her life experience to the dais.
Commissioner Rubio’s passion,
integrity and steady collaborative
spirit are just one of the many
reasons why this City Council has
been moving policy for our community.

I want to acknowledge three
incredible Latinas on my team: my
Chief of Staff Kellie Torres, my
Senior Policy Advisor Karen Guillén-
Chapman, and the City’s Houselessness
Strategies Manager Chariti Montez.
Your dedication, counsel, and values
are invaluable to me and vital for
Portland. 

And I want to thank the Latinx PDX
Affinity Group and the many city
staff who shared perspectives,
experiences, and culture with
Portlanders in Council Chambers. 

Happy Latinx Heritage Month,
Portland! I hope everyone takes the
time to learn more about Latinx
Heritage and support Portland’s
Latinx-owned businesses. 

#LatinxHeritageMonth
shared a photo
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Facebook User
Sep 29 2022 05:43 PM

A culture to admire, for certain.
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A culture to admire, for certain.
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Sep 15 2022 05:38 AM

¡Estar entre tantos líderes Latinos
realmente inspira! Entre ellos mis
amig@s Claudia, Karol, Octaviano, y
much@s más. Aprendí mucho con el Dr.
Gustavo Balderas, Superintendente del
Distrito Escolar de Beaverton, hijo
de migrantes que trabajaron en el
campo y también de Gale Castillo
originaria de Texas, quien no cruzó
el borde pero el borde la cruzó a
ella. Avisenme si quieren que posté
el video de Gale durante el honor
presentado por el Consul de
Mexico.Hispanic Metropolitan Chamber
Octaviano Merecias State
Representative Teresa Alonso Leon
Commissioner Jessica Vega Pederson
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
#VamosPorMás #sisepuede
Ana Ruiz Morillo, Comunidad y
Aprendizaje is at Oregon Convention
Center.
Photos from Ana Ruiz Morillo,
Comunidad y Aprendizaje's post
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¡Estar entre tantos líderes Latinos
realmente inspira! Entre ellos mis
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ella. Avisenme si quieren que posté
el video de Gale durante el honor
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Mexico.Hispanic Metropolitan Chamber
Octaviano Merecias State
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Commissioner Jessica Vega Pederson
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
#VamosPorMás #sisepuede
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Increíble yo si quiero ver su video
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Increíble yo si quiero ver su video
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Mug guapas, felicidades!!!!!
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Sole Almendares gracias!!!
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Felicidades
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Felicidades
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Sep 09 2022 09:00 PM

Thanks to Commissioner Carmen Rubio &
Portland Parks & Recreation, families
now have discounted access to
community facilities and programs!
This includes access to:
 Admission to recreation centers and

pools
 Preschool and after-school programs
 Personal training
 Classes, camps, and other

registered activities starting after
10/3
Read more and apply here: https://
www.portland.gov/parks/discount
shared a photo
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Aug 28 2022 10:54 PM

Today Portland Parks & Recreation,
Commissioner Carmen Rubio, Nike,
Portland Trail Blazers and Beynon
Sports celebrated with community
members the newly restored basketball
court at McCoy Park. School supply
giveaways    bball drills 
Blazer dancer clinics and free   
ensured that a great time was had by
all! We look forward to the next
refurb at Dawson Park! #nike
#trailblazers #ripcity
#pdxparksandrec #partners #community
shared a photo
Photos from Director Adena Long's
post
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Today Portland Parks & Recreation,
Commissioner Carmen Rubio, Nike,
Portland Trail Blazers and Beynon
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giveaways    bball drills 
Blazer dancer clinics and free   
ensured that a great time was had by
all! We look forward to the next
refurb at Dawson Park! #nike
#trailblazers #ripcity
#pdxparksandrec #partners #community
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Commissioner Jo Ann Hardesty
to Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Aug 24 2022 11:39 PM

I voted for the iteration of these
climate protections that came to
Council in 2019 and fully support
today's action. Grateful for the
leadership of Commissioner Carmen
Rubio as Portland takes another step
towards combating climate change
locally. 

“As we work to make our community
safer, the first step is to make sure
that the situation does not get
worse,” said City Commissioner Carmen
Rubio during a council meeting
Thursday. “Continuing to allow new
fossil fuel terminals and new fossil
fuel storage tanks increases the risk
of the surrounding industrial
distract, the Willamette River, and
the entire city.”
Portland Moves to Restrict Expansion
of Fossil Fuel Infrastructure—Yet
Again
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Facebook User
Aug 26 2022 10:05 PM

The number one problem in the
environment is the extreme drug,
homeless, mental crisis that you’re way
far less or should I say you’re NOT
concerned than climate change and
encouraging hatred to law enforcement.
🤦‍♂ 🤦‍♂ 🤦‍♂ We are through with you’re

absurdities!
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The number one problem in the
environment is the extreme drug,
homeless, mental crisis that you’re way
far less or should I say you’re NOT
concerned than climate change and
encouraging hatred to law enforcement.
🤦‍♂ 🤦‍♂ 🤦‍♂ We are through with you’re

absurdities!
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Facebook User
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Jo Ann, go look at PPB’s annual report.
Violent crimes are up almost 50% since
you’ve gone on your anti-law
enforcement, defund the police
rhetoric. Do you see now what taking
away 18 million dollars from ppb did??
And blacks are NOT targeted, maybe your
mission should be educating your
community instead of attacking police.
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Jo Ann, go look at PPB’s annual report.
Violent crimes are up almost 50% since
you’ve gone on your anti-law
enforcement, defund the police
rhetoric. Do you see now what taking
away 18 million dollars from ppb did??
And blacks are NOT targeted, maybe your
mission should be educating your
community instead of attacking police.
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Aug 11 2022 11:28 PM

Join us on Friday, Aug. 12 for the
City of Portland, OR's very first
community event called Cannabis
Empowerment Day from 2 to 6 p.m.

Take a look at the program starting
at 3 p.m. And come and visit more
than two dozens exhibitors including
#cannabis businesses and community
partners!

Thank you for the joint statement
from our City Council. Thank you,
Mayor Ted Wheeler, Commissioner Jo
Ann Hardesty, Commissioner Dan Ryan,
Commissioner Carmen Rubio and
Commissioner Mingus Mapps!
City of Portland Office of Community
& Civic Life is with Commissioner
Carmen Rubio and 5 others.
Photos from City of Portland Office
of Community & Civic Life's post
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Join us on Friday, Aug. 12 for the
City of Portland, OR's very first
community event called Cannabis
Empowerment Day from 2 to 6 p.m. Take
a look at the program starting at 3
p.m. And come and visit more than two
dozens exhibitors including #cannabis
businesses and community partners!
Thank you for the joint statement
from our City Council. Thank you,
Mayor Ted Wheeler, Commissioner Jo
Ann Hardesty, Commissioner Dan Ryan,
Commissioner Carmen Rubio and
Commissioner Mingus Mapps!
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Jul 31 2022 03:02 AM

We were 20 feet away from walking
into this when it happened last
night, like so many other Portlanders
trying to enjoy the nice weather over
the past months/days/minutes that a
shooting happens in the Portland
area. We really no longer feel that
we can support beloved downtown
businesses safely. Just another voice
asking you to do something about
#gunviolence. I know it’s all over
the country but we can start here.
KOIN 6 Ted Wheeler Commissioner Dan
Ryan Commissioner Mingus Mapps
Commissioner Jo Ann Hardesty
Commissioner Carmen Rubio 
#portlandoregon 
Portland police: Man dead, 2 injured
in Old Town shooting

SAD: 3ANGRY: 4LIKE: 5CARE: 6
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We were 20 feet away from walking
into this when it happened last
night, like so many other Portlanders
trying to enjoy the nice weather over
the past months/days/minutes that a
shooting happens in the Portland
area. We really no longer feel that
we can support beloved downtown
businesses safely. Just another voice
asking you to do something about
#gunviolence. I know it’s all over
the country but we can start here.
KOIN 6 Ted Wheeler Commissioner Dan
Ryan Commissioner Mingus Mapps
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Human Access Project to
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Jul 26 2022 12:26 AM

Awesome to partner with Commissioner
Carmen Rubio and Portland Parks &
Recreation to bring attention to our
city's most fun cooling option - the
Willamette River!
shared a photo
1 comment
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Oregon State Marine Board
Jul 26 2022 06:01 PM

And thank you for being fantastic life
jacket ambassadors!
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Oregon State Marine Board you know it
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Facebook User to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
Jul 23 2022 08:28 PM

Creative Laureates Subashini Ganesan-
Forbes, Leila Haile, and myself with
Commissioner Carmen Rubio.
shared a photo
LOVE: 3LIKE: 5
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Creative Laureates Subashini Ganesan-
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Facebook User to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
Jul 23 2022 04:58 AM

Creative Laureate Portland created a
joyous "Arts For All" experience with
the Portland Parks & Recreation at
Peninsula Park today. So great to
spend time with our Creative
Laureates Joaquin Lopez and Leila
Haile AND so many friends - Giyen
Kim, Soo Pak, Commissioner Carmen
Rubio, Brian Rogers, and Cassandra
Scholte.
shared a photo
Photos from Subashini Ganesan-
Forbes's post
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Jul 20 2022 11:55 PM

Portland City Council approval is the
final step in the Portland Clean
Energy Fund grant making process.

$111 million across 65 grants means
this current cycle will be PCEF's
biggest impact to date.

This is what climate justice looks
like!

Here are some examples of projects
recommended for funding:

- Converting affordable housing at
Hacienda CDC from fossil fuel heating
to efficient, affordable heat pumps
that keep residents cool in the
summer and warm in the winter at half
the cost of gas heating

- Energy efficiency upgrades that
will slash both utility bills and
greenhouse gas emissions for low-
income homeowners, half of whom will
be people of color

- Hundreds of pre-apprenticeships and
job placements in clean energy and
green construction projects

- Urban garden planting in East
Portland to grow food, make
neighborhoods cooler, and improve
local air quality

Learn more about all the grants in
this historic portfolio at the
Portland Clean Energy Community
Benefits Fund website: https://
www.portland.gov/bps/news/2022/7/6/
portland-bureau-planning-and-
sustainability-announces-
recommendations-portland

Ted Wheeler Commissioner Jo Ann
Hardesty Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Commissioner Mingus Mapps
Commissioner Dan Ryan Bureau of
Planning and Sustainability
shared a photo
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Portland City Council approval is the
final step in the Portland Clean
Energy Fund grant making process.
$111 million across 65 grants means
this current cycle will be PCEF's
biggest impact to date. This is what
climate justice looks like! Here are
some examples of projects recommended
for funding: - Converting affordable
housing at Hacienda CDC from fossil
fuel heating to efficient, affordable
heat pumps that keep residents cool
in the summer and warm in the winter
at half the cost of gas heating -
Energy efficiency upgrades that will
slash both utility bills and
greenhouse gas emissions for low-
income homeowners, half of whom will
be people of color - Hundreds of pre-
apprenticeships and job placements in
clean energy and green construction
projects - Urban garden planting in
East Portland to grow food, make
neighborhoods cooler, and improve
local air quality Learn more about
all the grants in this historic
portfolio at the Portland Clean
Energy Community Benefits Fund
website: __PF:eefaf008569d91a7ac9a
Ted Wheeler Commissioner Jo Ann
Hardesty Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Commissioner Mingus Mapps
Commissioner Dan Ryan Bureau of
Planning and Sustainability
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Commissioner Dan Ryan to
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Jul 14 2022 09:15 PM

I was pleased to learn more about the
latest allocation of funding from the
Portland Clean Energy Fund (PCEF)
yesterday and most importantly I was
thrilled with the progress to improve
this system we are rapidly building!
PCEF is a first-of-its-kind local
response to the climate crisis. And—
done right—this is an opportunity for
other cities to learn from Portland.
Our city prospers when we are seen as
innovators, creators, and
entrepreneurs. 

Let’s keep up the good work Portland!
We need some wins for the climate,
the economy, and our reputation. I
look forward to the community-wide
indicators that will measure the
success of PCEF’s work. 

Thank you to Commissioner Carmen
Rubio for your leadership, and to the
PCEF team for your commitment to
improvement! 

Learn more about PCEF:
shared a photo
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Director Adena Long to
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Jul 11 2022 05:39 PM

Yesterday I had the pleasure of
opening the first-ever East Portland
Summer Festival and what an absolute
joy it was to see this event unfold.
I wish to thank Commissioner Carmen
Rubio for her continuous leadership
and congratulate the performers and
artists for their truly awe-inspiring
performances. Thank you to the
vendors and our team of interns and
volunteers for the awesome work.
Congratulations to my team, the
Summer Free For All team for their
tireless efforts in making this event
a success.
Lastly, thank you Portland for coming
out to support the festival. This is
the spirit of Portland and I am
grateful to have been a part of this
milestone in the history of East
Portland.
shared a photo
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Summer Festival and what an absolute
joy it was to see this event unfold.
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artists for their truly awe-inspiring
performances. Thank you to the
vendors and our team of interns and
volunteers for the awesome work.
Congratulations to my team, the
Summer Free For All team for their
tireless efforts in making this event
a success. Lastly, thank you Portland
for coming out to support the
festival. This is the spirit of
Portland and I am grateful to have
been a part of this milestone in the
history of East Portland.
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Jul 09 2022 01:58 AM

It has been a heavy week, so this top
5 I want to switch it up a bit. I
want to highlight interesting things
going on outside this summer!

1. Today I did a site visit at Powell
Butte Elementary with Depave. Depave
received a three-year, $491,320 grant
from Commissioner Carmen Rubio’s
Portland Clean Energy Fund to
complete five Depaving projects,
replacing pavement and concrete with
shade trees, rain gardens, and native
landscaping. Their work is happening
at schools with majority BIPOC
student populations, and three
community sites as determined by a
community needs assessment. The
project includes workforce
development efforts with minority-
owned and houseless contractors and
expects to remove at least 15,000
square feet of underutilized
pavement. They expect to replace this
pavement with over 40 shade trees,
five rain gardens, and over 7500
square feet of native landscaping.
They have completed work at Oliver
and Powell Butte Elementaries and
will be beginning work starting July
17th at Patrick Lynch Elementary.

2. This Sunday is the Human Access
Project’s Big Float on the
Willamette. Gates open at 10 am, and
the innertube parade is at 12:30.
Live music starts at 2 pm with
Jujuba. I will be there giving a
short speech at 4:15 and introducing
the headline band, the Dusty 45s, who
perform at 4:20. Hope to see you
there!

3. True West and Pioneer Courthouse
Square have partnered to bring a
series of concerts to Portland’s
living room. George Clinton, Blind
Pilot, Father John Misty, Modest
Mouse, the Shins are just a few of
the acts that will perform from July
through September. To find out more
and get tickets click here: https://
pdx-live.com/

4. Starting today, the Oregon Country

https://pdx-live.com/
https://pdx-live.com/


Fair is happening outside of Eugene!
It doesn’t get much more Oregon than
the fair, and they are celebrating
their 53rd year. Young and old,
Oregonian or otherwise, this event is
great and family-friendly. Get more
information here: https://
www.oregoncountryfair.org/

5. For those 21 and older, the Oregon
Brewers Fest is back at the
Waterfront July 28 – 30. On a sun-
soaked July afternoon, there’s no
better place to sip independent craft
beers and ciders with friends than
along the banks of the Willamette
River, with the Portland skyline as a
backdrop to the west and Mt. Hood
towering in the east. Whether you
prefer Belgians or Blondes, Hazys or
Hefes, Pales or Pilsners, Saisons or
Sours––make the pilgrimage to
Beervana and drink up what the Oregon
Brewers Festival has to offer! 
https://oregonbrewfest.com/
shared a photo
Photos from Commissioner Mingus
Mapps's post
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It has been a heavy week, so this top
5 I want to switch it up a bit. I
want to highlight interesting things
going on outside this summer! 1.
Today I did a site visit at Powell
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received a three-year, $491,320 grant
from Commissioner Carmen Rubio’s
Portland Clean Energy Fund to
complete five Depaving projects,
replacing pavement and concrete with
shade trees, rain gardens, and native
landscaping. Their work is happening
at schools with majority BIPOC
student populations, and three
community sites as determined by a
community needs assessment. The
project includes workforce
development efforts with minority-
owned and houseless contractors and
expects to remove at least 15,000
square feet of underutilized
pavement. They expect to replace this
pavement with over 40 shade trees,
five rain gardens, and over 7500
square feet of native landscaping.
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They have completed work at Oliver
and Powell Butte Elementaries and
will be beginning work starting July
17th at Patrick Lynch Elementary. 2.
This Sunday is the Human Access
Project’s Big Float on the
Willamette. Gates open at 10 am, and
the innertube parade is at 12:30.
Live music starts at 2 pm with
Jujuba. I will be there giving a
short speech at 4:15 and introducing
the headline band, the Dusty 45s, who
perform at 4:20. Hope to see you
there! 3. True West and Pioneer
Courthouse Square have partnered to
bring a series of concerts to
Portland’s living room. George
Clinton, Blind Pilot, Father John
Misty, Modest Mouse, the Shins are
just a few of the acts that will
perform from July through September.
To find out more and get tickets
click here: __PF:9caa1116b644f3da3741
4. Starting today, the Oregon Country
Fair is happening outside of Eugene!
It doesn’t get much more Oregon than
the fair, and they are celebrating
their 53rd year. Young and old,
Oregonian or otherwise, this event is
great and family-friendly. Get more
information here: __PF:
7cfb890ca047f551a83b 5. For those 21
and older, the Oregon Brewers Fest is
back at the Waterfront July 28 – 30.
On a sun-soaked July afternoon,
there’s no better place to sip
independent craft beers and ciders
with friends than along the banks of
the Willamette River, with the
Portland skyline as a backdrop to the
west and Mt. Hood towering in the
east. Whether you prefer Belgians or
Blondes, Hazys or Hefes, Pales or
Pilsners, Saisons or Sours––make the
pilgrimage to Beervana and drink up
what the Oregon Brewers Festival has
to offer! __PF:9c466851b4d4953cf6df
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Comments / Replies

Facebook User
Jul 09 2022 02:45 AM

Sad to say, I have no plans of going to
lawless, unsafe downtown Portland,
where people are still being beaten,
robbed, stabbed and shot to death on a
regular basis..Enjoy the festivities..

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___269394394849274185702309775540461202656

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Jul 09 2022 02:45 AM

SHA-256: 88e7e44dcda028a146f2c99cd620
1104bb02ff5618ed65720a13c07eca2560d4

Facebook User
Jul 09 2022 05:58 PM

Marian Gold Good for you..
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Facebook User
Jul 09 2022 03:40 AM

Thank you!
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Thank you!
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Facebook User
Jul 09 2022 06:38 AM

Love Depave!!! And also enjoy that beer
event at the end of July! Thanks for
highlighting the good!
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Love Depave!!! And also enjoy that beer
event at the end of July! Thanks for
highlighting the good!
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Facebook User
Jul 09 2022 03:36 PM

Thanks, Commissioner, for reminding us
about some things that we love about
this city.
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Facebook User
Jul 09 2022 09:48 PM

I got 4 tickets am willing to resell
since I can't get a proper refund any
one interested in buying tickets should
send me a direct message if you are
interested in buying any from me thank
you.
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Portland Parks & Recreation to
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Jul 06 2022 04:17 PM

That's a hard no from us, thanks.
Mill Ends Park is still the smallest

park and we will not be convinced
otherwise 
Commissioner Carmen Rubio has

written to Talent Garden Club letting
them know we acknowledge their safe
sanctuary for leprechauns and
fairies, but we remain the smallest
Park.
All challenges welcome, please bring

documentation of size and hosting
facilities for small fairy creatures.
Move over Portland; Talent garden
lays claim to ‘world’s smallest park’
title
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That's a hard no from us, thanks. 
Mill Ends Park is still the smallest
park and we will not be convinced
otherwise  Commissioner Carmen
Rubio has written to Talent Garden
Club letting them know we acknowledge
their safe sanctuary for leprechauns
and fairies, but we remain the
smallest Park. All challenges
welcome, please bring documentation
of size and hosting facilities for
small fairy creatures.
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Facebook User
Jul 06 2022 07:40 PM

Super cute! I don't know the
regulations of what would be considered
the parks dimensions. But wouldn't the
surrounding mosaic tiles be included,
especially since they are themed with
the park in mind?
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Facebook User
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Sharon Agreed! That appears to be a
park path. 
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Facebook User
Jul 07 2022 04:23 AM

Only one person can settle this
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Only one person can settle this
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Ted Wheeler Commissioner Mingus Mapps
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Commissioner Dan Ryan maybe now that
Commissioner Jo Ann Hardesty is
coming to her senses we can get
action against these anarchists?
Boarded up windows aren't good for
anyone and invite crime; corporate or
small business - these are paychecks
for our families & neighbors.

https://www.koin.com/news/protests/
direct-action-lownsdale-square-
jayland-walker-07042022/
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Jun 23 2022 05:28 PM

Uvalde, where the police have been
trained to emotionally disengage from
the plight of all children but
perhaps their own. 
Train them to mistreat minority kids,
and they'll soon mistreat yours, and
(too often) their own.
(#DomesticAbuse rates are so high
amongst them, Oregon recently made it
grounds for removal.)
Bullies don't save lives. Bullies
spread misery.
#Coddled and taught to say, "I feared
for my life" in court, they learned
what their union & lawyers taught.
#BadApples get promotions + bonuses
for recruiting their #BadApple
cronies.
#PoliceReformNow (28K posts)
#policereform (84K posts)
#PoliceThePolice (110K posts)
President Joe Biden
Kamala Harris
Ron Wyden
Jeff Merkley
Congresswoman Suzanne Bonamici
Earl Blumenauer
Tina Kotek
Ted Wheeler
Dan Ryan for Portland
Mingus Mapps
Commissioner Jo Ann Hardesty
Commissioner Carmen Rubio (only 799
followers?!?)
‘There Is a Stench’: Soiled Clothes
and No Baths for Migrant Children at
a Texas Center (Published 2019)
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Uvalde, where the police have been
trained to emotionally disengage from
the plight of all children but
perhaps their own. Train them to
mistreat minority kids, and they'll
soon mistreat yours, and (too often)
their own. (#DomesticAbuse rates are
so high amongst them, Oregon recently
made it grounds for removal.) Bullies
don't save lives. Bullies spread
misery. #Coddled and taught to say,
"I feared for my life" in court, they
learned what their union & lawyers
taught. #BadApples get promotions +



bonuses for recruiting their
#BadApple cronies. #PoliceReformNow
(28K posts) #policereform (84K posts)
#PoliceThePolice (110K posts)
President Joe Biden Kamala Harris Ron
Wyden Jeff Merkley Congresswoman
Suzanne Bonamici Earl Blumenauer Tina
Kotek Ted Wheeler Dan Ryan for
Portland Mingus Mapps Commissioner Jo
Ann Hardesty Commissioner Carmen
Rubio (only 799 followers?!?)
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Facebook User to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
May 29 2022 09:12 PM

All of our neighbors have had to deal
with houseless people parked in front
of their homes that Ted Wheeler, Jo
Ann for City Council, Commissioner
Mingus Mapps, Commissioner Carmen
Rubio, and Commissioner Dan Ryan have
allowed in Portland neighborhoods
over the last several years. 

Last Thursday morning we were
horrified to discover this RV was
parked in front of our house.
Fortunately the neighbor who had been
dealing with the RV previously was
kind enough to let us know the
situation. From the constant stream
of visitors it’s clear drug dealing
was occurring from the RV. Plus the
RV had an active septic tank leak. 

Thanks to the neighbor’s prior
reports the police eventually
arrested one of the occupants and the
city arranged to have the septic tank
pumped. 

We were pleasantly surprised the RV
was gone Friday morning. We didn’t
see it nearby, but another neighbor
from a few blocks away knocked on our
door to report it was in front of her
house now. We gave her the
information we had and continue to
report. 

Scott somehow bagged up the bucket of
poo the RV left in front of our
house. And we spent Saturday morning
trying to wash away the smell of
human waste in his garden. 

It’s infuriating that the city
continues to allow this.
shared a photo
Photos from Norman Birthmark's post
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All of our neighbors have had to deal
with houseless people parked in front
of their homes that Ted Wheeler, Jo
Ann for City Council, Commissioner
Mingus Mapps, Commissioner Carmen



Rubio, and Commissioner Dan Ryan have
allowed in Portland neighborhoods
over the last several years. Last
Thursday morning we were horrified to
discover this RV was parked in front
of our house. Fortunately the
neighbor who had been dealing with
the RV previously was kind enough to
let us know the situation. From the
constant stream of visitors it’s
clear drug dealing was occurring from
the RV. Plus the RV had an active
septic tank leak. Thanks to the
neighbor’s prior reports the police
eventually arrested one of the
occupants and the city arranged to
have the septic tank pumped. We were
pleasantly surprised the RV was gone
Friday morning. We didn’t see it
nearby, but another neighbor from a
few blocks away knocked on our door
to report it was in front of her
house now. We gave her the
information we had and continue to
report. Scott somehow bagged up the
bucket of poo the RV left in front of
our house. And we spent Saturday
morning trying to wash away the smell
of human waste in his garden. It’s
infuriating that the city continues
to allow this.
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May 20 2022 07:47 PM

Happy Friday everybody. Here is my
Top 5 for the week:

1. This week the Permit Improvement
Task Force put forward a council
resolution to streamline our city’s
permitting process and begin the
process of making it work better for
Portland. 

This is the first in a series of good
government reforms that Commissioner
Dan Ryan and I are championing as co-
chairs of the task force. We
recognize that an efficient and user-
friendly permitting process is
critical to the growth of our city
and the successful operations of our
businesses. We’ll continue to
identify opportunities for reforms
like these that allow Portland to
thrive by expanding access to
housing, jobs, and attractions.

2. Last weekend I joined my
constituent relations staff at the
Portland Police Bureau’s Community
Academy training. We got an up-close
look at police procedures, rules and
equipment, and role-played a variety
of scenarios that officers face every
day. 
We came away with an understanding of
how important and complex police
training is, and how difficult their
job is every day of the week. I want
to thank the Portland Police Bureau
for hosting us and providing the
community this valuable information.
I also want to urge my fellow
Commissioners and their staff to
attend these trainings to better
understand what it is we ask of our
police officers. 

3. The Portland Film Office, in
partnership with Travel Portland,
announced the recipients of its 2022
Portland Post-Production Grant
Program. Four filmmakers were
selected from a pool of 23
applicants, and they will each
receive $7,500 each to help finish
their respective projects. Our office
oversees the Film Office, so we know



how important the artistic and
economic benefits of a thriving film
production scene are to our city.
Thanks to everyone who applied. We
can’t wait to see your films! 

4. On Wednesday I voted in support of
a resolution put forward by
Commissioner Carmen Rubio to accept
and appropriate a grant from the
Oregon State Historic Preservation
Office. This grant will support the
continued work of the Historic
Resources Program to identify,
designate, and protect
underrepresented historic sites. A
local match in the amount of $15,000
will be provided by the General Fund
Historic Resources Program.

5. On Tuesday Portlanders,
Oregonians, and people across the
country voted in primary elections.
Despite an initial low-turnout
leading up to Election Day, there was
a late surge of voting on Monday and
Tuesday that put this year’s turnout
on par with previous years. Thanks to
everyone who came out to vote on
Tuesday. Your voice at the ballot is
how we continue the process of making
things better.
3 comments

May 20 2022 07:47 PM

Happy Friday everybody. Here is my
Top 5 for the week: 1. This week the
Permit Improvement Task Force put
forward a council resolution to
streamline our city’s permitting
process and begin the process of
making it work better for Portland.
This is the first in a series of good
government reforms that Commissioner
Dan Ryan and I are championing as co-
chairs of the task force. We
recognize that an efficient and user-
friendly permitting process is
critical to the growth of our city
and the successful operations of our
businesses. We’ll continue to
identify opportunities for reforms
like these that allow Portland to
thrive by expanding access to
housing, jobs, and attractions. 2.
Last weekend I joined my constituent
relations staff at the Portland



Police Bureau’s Community Academy
training. We got an up-close look at
police procedures, rules and
equipment, and role-played a variety
of scenarios that officers face every
day. We came away with an
understanding of how important and
complex police training is, and how
difficult their job is every day of
the week. I want to thank the
Portland Police Bureau for hosting us
and providing the community this
valuable information. I also want to
urge my fellow Commissioners and
their staff to attend these trainings
to better understand what it is we
ask of our police officers. 3. The
Portland Film Office, in partnership
with Travel Portland, announced the
recipients of its 2022 Portland Post-
Production Grant Program. Four
filmmakers were selected from a pool
of 23 applicants, and they will each
receive $7,500 each to help finish
their respective projects. Our office
oversees the Film Office, so we know
how important the artistic and
economic benefits of a thriving film
production scene are to our city.
Thanks to everyone who applied. We
can’t wait to see your films! 4. On
Wednesday I voted in support of a
resolution put forward by
Commissioner Carmen Rubio to accept
and appropriate a grant from the
Oregon State Historic Preservation
Office. This grant will support the
continued work of the Historic
Resources Program to identify,
designate, and protect
underrepresented historic sites. A
local match in the amount of $15,000
will be provided by the General Fund
Historic Resources Program. 5. On
Tuesday Portlanders, Oregonians, and
people across the country voted in
primary elections. Despite an initial
low-turnout leading up to Election
Day, there was a late surge of voting
on Monday and Tuesday that put this
year’s turnout on par with previous
years. Thanks to everyone who came
out to vote on Tuesday. Your voice at
the ballot is how we continue the
process of making things better.
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Thanks for your work on streamlining
the permitting process!
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Having gotten an "up-close look" at the
PPBs functioning, can you shed some
light on why PPB routinely refuses to
respond to, or take reports of
restraining order violations? You know,
the ones that are supposed to lead to a
mandatory arrest?
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Having gotten an "up-close look" at the
PPBs functioning, can you shed some
light on why PPB routinely refuses to
respond to, or take reports of
restraining order violations? You know,
the ones that are supposed to lead to a
mandatory arrest?
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Portland Parks & Recreation to
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
May 13 2022 05:40 PM

‼Guess what?

Portland Parks & Recreation (PP&R)
will open the new, expansive, more
accessible and inclusive playground
at Southwest Portland’s Gabriel Park
to the public this weekend, as a
regional destination where
Portlanders of all abilities can play
together.

“Inclusive playgrounds are a crucial
part of building a sustainable
Portland Parks & Recreation. The
Gabriel Park play area is inspiring,
beautiful, functional, and a key move
towards equity and inclusion in our
growing parks system,” Portland Parks
Commissioner Carmen Rubio.

More info: https://bit.ly/3LbKprU

[IMAGE: The new Gabriel Park
playground, more than 10,000 square
feet, as seen from a ramp leading to
the play area on a sunny day.]
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Portland Parks & Recreation to
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
May 13 2022 05:40 PM

‼Guess what? Portland Parks &
Recreation (PP&R) will open the new,
expansive, more accessible and
inclusive playground at Southwest
Portland’s Gabriel Park to the public
this weekend, as a regional
destination where Portlanders of all
abilities can play together.
“Inclusive playgrounds are a crucial

part of building a sustainable
Portland Parks & Recreation. The
Gabriel Park play area is inspiring,
beautiful, functional, and a key move
towards equity and inclusion in our
growing parks system,” Portland Parks
Commissioner Carmen Rubio. More info:
__PF:a6872aa71918c94fa5ba [IMAGE: The
new Gabriel Park playground, more
than 10,000 square feet, as seen from
a ramp leading to the play area on a
sunny day.]
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Alicia Linda Valseca
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Alicia Linda Valseca
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is there an adult fitness playground?
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is there an adult fitness playground?
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Jenny Mengis - wanna meet here soon?
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How do you maintain surface material?
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How do you maintain surface material?
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Kristen Michelle we’ll have to check
this place out!
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Jess Sipe I love it!
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Mike Vu
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Vanessa that place looks cool!
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Vanessa Vu and thank goodness i feel a
little better that it’s in Sw instead
of Se 
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Facebook User
May 13 2022 06:16 PM

It does look beautiful, but the heat
last couple of yrs unglued the rubber
surface on the playground in cully
park, and Khunamusk park leaving a burn
rubber surface smell and it hasn't gone
away. Also, I noticed some of the
equipment it is very heavy in the
little kids area, and have been broken
for a while. These are pretty nice
parks, but not practical.
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It does look beautiful, but the heat
last couple of yrs unglued the rubber
surface on the playground in cully
park, and Khunamusk park leaving a burn
rubber surface smell and it hasn't gone
away. Also, I noticed some of the
equipment it is very heavy in the
little kids area, and have been broken
for a while. These are pretty nice
parks, but not practical.
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It's the latest inclusive playground in
the PP&R system, and opens to the
public on Saturday, May 14, 2022 at
Gabriel Park (SW Vermont between SW
37th and SW 45th Avenues). More info: 
https://bit.ly/3LbKprU [IMAGE: The new
Gabriel Park playground, more than
10,000 square feet, as seen from a ramp
leading to the play area on a sunny
day.]
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It's the latest inclusive playground in
the PP&R system, and opens to the
public on Saturday, May 14, 2022 at
Gabriel Park (SW Vermont between SW
37th and SW 45th Avenues). More info: 
https://bit.ly/3LbKprU [IMAGE: The new
Gabriel Park playground, more than
10,000 square feet, as seen from a ramp
leading to the play area on a sunny
day.]
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Tim Seymour
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Tim Seymour
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Samantha Bishop Timothy Carter
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Samantha Bishop Timothy Carter
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Nice but please don't forget about East
Portland. Gresham and Troutdale we all
have the same needs.
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Liz Hernandez Luuwit View Park in East
Portland opened about four years ago
and includes a lovely accessible
playground and is generally a gorgeous
park. I hear ya, but in this case they
actually have already done so.
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https://www.portland.gov/parks/news/
2017/10/16/luuwit-view-park-now-open-
ne-portland
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Sondra Blair thanks for the info
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Brittney Herzog Yes that would be fun!!
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How about reparing Columbia pool?
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How about reparing Columbia pool?
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Jassa Spry
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Jassa Spry
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What about North Portland? East
portland?There are areas in town with
more in need populations than SW
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KJ Parada North has arbor lodge (I
think its called Harpers park) as an
inclusive playground. East has gateway
discovery. West had none, until now....
This project is meant to increase
inclusiveness mostly. Not as an
increase in playgrounds...
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It would be nice to see something like
this in the outer east side of
Portland.
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Portland Parks & Recreation
May 14 2022 06:09 PM

Edith Spickerman thank you. All of our
new play areas, including the under
development project at Parklane Park in
outer southeast, have elements of
inclusive play. We appreciate you
asking.
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Portland Parks & Recreation Thanks for
the information.
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Leslie Jade Nguyen
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Leslie Jade Nguyen
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Lisa Christensen
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Lisa Christensen
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Shaely Zimmer
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Shaely Zimmer
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Commissioner Dan Ryan to
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
May 11 2022 11:09 PM

Today, the Thompson Elk Fountain
remains a symbol of vitality for the
City of Portland and the unanimous
decision made by Council today—to
restore and return the Thompson Elk
Fountain to its original home at the
heart of our City’s Civic Affairs
district—exemplifies the reality that
Portland is healing, and that The Elk
is a part of the soul of our City,
and that restoration of the fountain
is undeniably connected to the
healing of Portland. 

Thank you to my colleagues on City
Council for their unanimous support
to restore and return the Thompson
Elk Fountain to its original home at
the heart of our City’s Civic Affairs
district! 

I commend Commissioner Carmen Rubio
for her unwavering support of this
resolution, and appreciate her
leadership and partnership to bring
along our friends at the Portland
Parks Foundation, PBOT, RACC, Water,
and Parks & Rec. 

I also want to thank those who
contacted my office and advocated for
return of The Elk. I especially want
to thank those who spoke before City
Council today, John Czarnecki, Walter
Weyler, Brooke Best, Wendy Rahm,
Aubrey Russell, Terry Parker, Randy
Gragg, and John Tess. Thank you. 

Want to join the herd? Watch the
morning Council session on the
Thompson Elk Fountain restoration
here https://youtu.be/rLst3c14WLU?
t=7247
shared a photo
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district—exemplifies the reality that
Portland is healing, and that The Elk
is a part of the soul of our City,
and that restoration of the fountain
is undeniably connected to the
healing of Portland. Thank you to my
colleagues on City Council for their
unanimous support to restore and
return the Thompson Elk Fountain to
its original home at the heart of our
City’s Civic Affairs district! I
commend Commissioner Carmen Rubio for
her unwavering support of this
resolution, and appreciate her
leadership and partnership to bring
along our friends at the Portland
Parks Foundation, PBOT, RACC, Water,
and Parks & Rec. I also want to thank
those who contacted my office and
advocated for return of The Elk. I
especially want to thank those who
spoke before City Council today, John
Czarnecki, Walter Weyler, Brooke
Best, Wendy Rahm, Aubrey Russell,
Terry Parker, Randy Gragg, and John
Tess. Thank you. Want to join the
herd? Watch the morning Council
session on the Thompson Elk Fountain
restoration here __PF:
2ddc9d3dd77d9cf72660

Activity ID:453787186747685

Post Type:Visitor Post

Network:Facebook

Status:Edited

Created Date:May 11 2022 11:09 PM

Modified Date:May 16 2022 09:08 PM

SHA-256: 7169d92bdb46f2280f64c6443
bea9eddc8fd9541705de88b8791bdf315c6f
e95



Comments / Replies

Facebook User
May 11 2022 11:13 PM

The statue should never have been
allowed to be destroyed in the first
place. And the domestic terrorists who
committed this desecration, along with
$17 million in other damages downtown
should have been arrested and forced to
pay restititution.
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Facebook User
Jul 08 2022 12:46 PM

Janet Loughrey , But what happened to
the 298 million dollars for the
homeless people in Portland Oregon.
That's the Big question. Then you have
Carmen Rubio her campaign was a fruad
why because Antonio Lara president for
VOZ workers center used a non profit
organization too help fund Carmen Rubio
campaign that's against the law that's
called political fruad I have proof, I
have sign documents with Antonio Lara
signatures on it. So you tell me is
that rite
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Thank you.
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Thank you.
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LMFAO Says the group of communists who
supported fascist domestic Antifa
terrorists who destroyed it in the
first place! Vote red in November!
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Well done. I look forward to watering
my horse there again.
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Well done. I look forward to watering
my horse there again.
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Commissioner Dan Ryan, thank you for
your leadership !!
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Commissioner Dan Ryan, thank you for
your leadership !!
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Thank you Commissioner Ryan for leading
the effort to restore the Thompson Elk
Fountain!
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Thank you Commissioner Ryan for leading
the effort to restore the Thompson Elk
Fountain!
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Please thank the hundreds of people who
spoke out, especially the Thompson
Fountain FB group.
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Naomi Kaufman Price , I have proof that
Antonio Lara president VOZ workers
center used a nonprofit organization
fund's to fund Carmen Rubio campaign I
have proof that's called political
fruad
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Thank you Commissioner Dan Ryan, for
your leadership on this. You bring me
hope!
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Brooke Best , but what happens to the
298 million dollars for the homeless
people in Portland Oregon,
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Facebook User
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Silly positioning here folks. We have
record numbers of houseless folks,
shootings, boarded up buildings, and
car deaths…. Yet Dan wants us to feel
optimistic. I think someone is
delusional.
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Thanks for your leadership on this!
Portland needs some good news and this
hits the spot!
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Thanks for your leadership on this!
Portland needs some good news and this
hits the spot!
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Facebook User
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Thank you Commissioner Dan Ryan. You
were the brave one who made all the
difference. And please thank your
exceptional staff too.
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Wendy Rahm what happens to the 298
million dollars for the homeless people
in Portland Oregon
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But what happened to the 298 million
dollars for the homeless people here in
Portland Oregon
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But what happened to the 298 million
dollars for the homeless people here in
Portland Oregon
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The fountain could return to downtown
Portland by next spring and cost upwards
of $2 million to repair and restore,
according to the Portland Parks
Foundation. Why would you spend this
much money on this project? The are so
many more important things that could be
done.
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The fountain could return to downtown
Portland by next spring and cost
upwards of $2 million to repair and
restore, according to the Portland
Parks Foundation. Why would you spend
this much money on this project? The
are so many more important things that
could be done.
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Commissioner Jo Ann Hardesty
to Commissioner Carmen Rubio
May 11 2022 03:35 AM

It was an honor to recently join my
friend and colleague Commissioner
Carmen Rubio to answer questions for
the annual Government Alliance on
Race & Equity that was held in
Portland this year. One of the
questions we discussed was "What
advice do you have for BIPOC
government employees?"

"I would say stand firm. Stand firm
because the pushback will come and I
got to tell you, this is not easy
work. Some days I go, "what have I
got myself into?" But guess what -
the next day I get up, I brush it off
and I'm back at it. Because why?
Because this is important for the
generations that are coming after me.

Native Americans have a saying that
we do this work today for seven
generations into the future. I
personally hope 
it doesn't take seven generations to
fix this, but for me that's a good
vision. I may not benefit from the
changes that I'm making today, but I
know the person that takes the seat
after me 
will and the people that come after
that will.

Knowing that the community is paying
attention, I think that's the thing
that inspires me to get up every day.
It's knowing that community members
who never had a voice, who never
believed that what they said mattered
inside city hall - today they know
their 
voice matters and I think that's what
gives me the strength to keep going. 

On the hardest days that I have, I
remember that the NAACP Portland
branch is 150 years old this year. If
you think about 150 years ago, in a
place like Portland, Oregon, a group
of people came together and said,
"You know what we need? We need a
racial justice organization." That
just reinforces for me that we are at
the right place in history, we are



putting down the right lines in the
sand and we're saying that now is the
time for our democracy to finally
live up to what we believe it could
be. And we all know we're not there
yet, but what we know is everything
we do today is getting us closer to
that point."
Commissioners Hardesty & Rubio - What
advice do you have for BIPOC
government employees?

Commissioner Jo Ann Hardesty
to Commissioner Carmen Rubio
May 11 2022 03:35 AM

It was an honor to recently join my
friend and colleague Commissioner
Carmen Rubio to answer questions for
the annual Government Alliance on
Race & Equity that was held in
Portland this year. One of the
questions we discussed was "What
advice do you have for BIPOC
government employees?" "I would say
stand firm. Stand firm because the
pushback will come and I got to tell
you, this is not easy work. Some days
I go, "what have I got myself into?"
But guess what - the next day I get
up, I brush it off and I'm back at
it. Because why? Because this is
important for the generations that
are coming after me. Native Americans
have a saying that we do this work
today for seven generations into the
future. I personally hope it doesn't
take seven generations to fix this,
but for me that's a good vision. I
may not benefit from the changes that
I'm making today, but I know the
person that takes the seat after me
will and the people that come after
that will. Knowing that the community
is paying attention, I think that's
the thing that inspires me to get up
every day. It's knowing that
community members who never had a
voice, who never believed that what
they said mattered inside city hall -
today they know their voice matters
and I think that's what gives me the
strength to keep going. On the
hardest days that I have, I remember
that the NAACP Portland branch is 150
years old this year. If you think
about 150 years ago, in a place like
Portland, Oregon, a group of people
came together and said, "You know
what we need? We need a racial



justice organization." That just
reinforces for me that we are at the
right place in history, we are
putting down the right lines in the
sand and we're saying that now is the
time for our democracy to finally
live up to what we believe it could
be. And we all know we're not there
yet, but what we know is everything
we do today is getting us closer to
that point."
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May 07 2022 03:00 PM

“Thank you to Commissioner Carmen
Rubio, Portland Parks & Recreation,
the City Arts Program, Regional Arts
& Culture Council, Portland Water
Bureau, Portland Bureau of
Transportation (PBOT), Portland Parks
Foundation, and the Office of
Management and Finance for working
nimbly to respond to Portlanders’
request to fully restore the Thompson
Elk Fountain,” said Commissioner Dan
Ryan. “Simply put, the Thompson Elk
Fountain centered our Civic Affairs
district with welcoming public art—
when one came to testify at City
Hall, serve on jury duty, and visit
with a federal judge, The Elk was
there to remind you that you are in a
special place, and the fountain base
represented our vitality as a
community. For countless Portlanders,
The Elk is part of the soul of our
City, and restoration of the fountain
is connected to the healing of
Portland. I look forward to
celebrating the return of the
Thompson Elk Fountain with our
community as we heal together.”

Read our full press release on the
Thompson Elk Fountain Restoration
here 
Commissioners Ryan and Rubio File
Resolution To Return Thompson
Fountain

1 comment
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“Thank you to Commissioner Carmen
Rubio, Portland Parks & Recreation,
the City Arts Program, Regional Arts
& Culture Council, Portland Water
Bureau, Portland Bureau of
Transportation (PBOT), Portland Parks
Foundation, and the Office of
Management and Finance for working
nimbly to respond to Portlanders’
request to fully restore the Thompson
Elk Fountain,” said Commissioner Dan
Ryan. “Simply put, the Thompson Elk
Fountain centered our Civic Affairs
district with welcoming public art—
when one came to testify at City



Hall, serve on jury duty, and visit
with a federal judge, The Elk was
there to remind you that you are in a
special place, and the fountain base
represented our vitality as a
community. For countless Portlanders,
The Elk is part of the soul of our
City, and restoration of the fountain
is connected to the healing of
Portland. I look forward to
celebrating the return of the
Thompson Elk Fountain with our
community as we heal together.” Read
our full press release on the
Thompson Elk Fountain Restoration
here 
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Comments / Replies

Facebook User
May 07 2022 04:31 PM

Thank you for your work on this,
Commissioner! Question: why not exempt
cars, and instead route them down
Jefferson? Having a car-free "plaza"
that still allows for people to walk,
roll, run, bike, and bus would make it
safer, more likely that people can
enjoy and take pictures of the
Fountain, and would align with the
City's sustainability and Vision Zero
goals.

Activity ID:385340130273436

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:May 07 2022 04:31 PM

SHA-256: 8cba984f0e85b43ca7fdc70e54b
cdc5a021072f980ce90bb759a154f1765fce9



May 07 2022 03:00 PM

“Thank you to Commissioner Carmen
Rubio, Portland Parks & Recreation,
the City Arts Program, Regional Arts
& Culture Council, Portland Water
Bureau, Portland Bureau of
Transportation (PBOT), Portland Parks
Foundation, and the Office of
Management and Finance for working
nimbly to respond to Portlanders’
request to fully restore the Thompson
Elk Fountain,” said Commissioner Dan
Ryan. “Simply put, the Thompson Elk
Fountain centered our Civic Affairs
district with welcoming public art—
when one came to testify at City
Hall, serve on jury duty, and visit
with a federal judge, The Elk was
there to remind you that you are in a
special place, and the fountain base
represented our vitality as a
community. For countless Portlanders,
The Elk is part of the soul of our
City, and restoration of the fountain
is connected to the healing of
Portland. I look forward to
celebrating the return of the
Thompson Elk Fountain with our
community as we heal together.”

Read our full press release on the
Thompson Elk Fountain Restoration
here 
Commissioners Ryan and Rubio File
Resolution To Return Thompson
Fountain
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“Thank you to Commissioner Carmen
Rubio, Portland Parks & Recreation,
the City Arts Program, Regional Arts
& Culture Council, Portland Water
Bureau, Portland Bureau of
Transportation (PBOT), Portland Parks
Foundation, and the Office of
Management and Finance for working
nimbly to respond to Portlanders’
request to fully restore the Thompson
Elk Fountain,” said Commissioner Dan
Ryan. “Simply put, the Thompson Elk
Fountain centered our Civic Affairs
district with welcoming public art—
when one came to testify at City



Hall, serve on jury duty, and visit
with a federal judge, The Elk was
there to remind you that you are in a
special place, and the fountain base
represented our vitality as a
community. For countless Portlanders,
The Elk is part of the soul of our
City, and restoration of the fountain
is connected to the healing of
Portland. I look forward to
celebrating the return of the
Thompson Elk Fountain with our
community as we heal together.” Read
our full press release on the
Thompson Elk Fountain Restoration
here 

Activity ID:450075113785559

Post Type:Visitor Post

Network:Facebook

Status:Edited

Created Date:May 07 2022 03:00 PM

Modified Date:May 09 2022 09:09 PM

SHA-256: 2c19d0f6d19c1369943ed95ec
7f9b163f26fa9a10d69daabfbd03b6d8356d
e21



Comments / Replies

Facebook User
May 07 2022 04:31 PM

Thank you for your work on this,
Commissioner! Question: why not exempt
cars, and instead route them down
Jefferson? Having a car-free "plaza"
that still allows for people to walk,
roll, run, bike, and bus would make it
safer, more likely that people can
enjoy and take pictures of the
Fountain, and would align with the
City's sustainability and Vision Zero
goals.
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Thank you for your work on this,
Commissioner! Question: why not exempt
cars, and instead route them down
Jefferson? Having a car-free "plaza"
that still allows for people to walk,
roll, run, bike, and bus would make it
safer, more likely that people can
enjoy and take pictures of the
Fountain, and would align with the
City's sustainability and Vision Zero
goals.

Activity ID:385340130273436

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:May 07 2022 04:31 PM

SHA-256: 3fa26dc40496d8bea60606320d1
3ee4c7b36cb59c6bb2a34a925aca7ff0dbd76



May 05 2022 09:00 PM

"Portlanders need the projects that
#PCEF funds and they need them now.
Climate change is not stopping, or
even slowing—nor should our work. Our
opportunity to build resilience is
fast closing." - Commissioner Carmen
Rubio & Sam Baraso, via The
Oregonian: https://bit.ly/3vVFUw0
Portland Clean Energy Fund
Opinion: Portland Clean Energy Fund
built on accountability, transparency
and responsibility

May 05 2022 09:00 PM

"Portlanders need the projects that
#PCEF funds and they need them now.
Climate change is not stopping, or
even slowing—nor should our work. Our
opportunity to build resilience is
fast closing." - Commissioner Carmen
Rubio & Sam Baraso, via The
Oregonian: __PF:80bfbdcf54b754899ad1
Portland Clean Energy Fund
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May 05 2022 07:30 PM

pORtLAnd.goV/parks/celebrate-black-
portlanders viA Portland Office of
Equity and Human Rights shAring from
(the "pAReNT" of East Portland
Community Center - Portland Parks &
Recreation Mt. Scott Community Center
- Portland Parks & Recreation
Multnomah Arts Center - Portland
Parks & Recreation) Portland Parks &
Recreation :) Salute to the 40%
African American team/Council
Commissioner Jo Ann Hardesty,
Commissioner Mingus Mapps,
Commissioner Carmen Rubio,
Commissioner Dan Ryan and oh oops did
i almost forget a Lame.... duck Ted
Wheeler ;) there's also a Multnomah
County Office of Diversity and Equity
where Dr.Sharon Meieran for Multnomah
County Chair might soon be ... but
for now glad to keep this City-
centric with JoAnn A Hardesty, Mingus
Mapps, Carmen Rubio, Dan Ryan.
fAceboOK.cOM/pdXeQquity/posts/
362064369290292?
notif_id=1651618673120026
shared a photo
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Commissioner Dan Ryan and oh oops did
i almost forget a Lame.... duck Ted
Wheeler ;) there's also a Multnomah
County Office of Diversity and Equity
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for now glad to keep this City-
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May 04 2022 12:59 AM

Yesterday, a leaked draft U.S.
Supreme Court opinion demonstrated
that the Supreme Court may overturn
Roe v. Wade. Today, the Court
confirmed that this opinion came from
their halls. This ruling—if enacted—
will be devastating for marginalized
communities everywhere. 

I want to be very clear: abortion is
legal in Oregon, and I was proud to
join Mayor Ted Wheeler, Commissioner
Jo Ann Hardesty, and Commissioner
Carmen Rubio in allocating $200,000
to reproductive healthcare last fall
that supports the right to abortion.
We saw this coming, and we will
provide a safe refuge for services.
This City Council will continue to
use every tool we have to protect the
right to choose. 

I stand with you, Portland. I stand
on the shoulders of women like my
mother who fought for this right over
decades. I stand hand-in-hand with
every neighbor to say you are loved,
your privacy is your right, your
choices are your right, and we will
get through this together.
12 comments
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Click The Links: https://www.multco.us/
multnomah-county/news/multnomah-county-
commissioners-call-congress-and-
community-members-support-roe https://
m.facebook.com/story.php?
story_fbid=5355083161178712&id=100000312441537
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You don't stand with Portland! You
stand with antifa and all the criminals
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Curious if a republican governor gets
elected …. Would they have the power to
change Oregon’s abortion rules?
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Facebook User
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Kim Jarema short answer is no.
Democrats in the legislature have
passed laws in recent years that
protect abortion access in the state.
But the Republicans running for office
these days are obviously willing to use
and abuse their power, so I wouldn’t
put it past one to try to limit
abortion access even if the legislature
has most of the power on the issue.
https://oregoncapitalchronicle.com/
2022/05/03/abortion-rights-protected-
in-oregon-regardless-of-supreme-court-
ruling/
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Absolutely NOTHING to do with the
sanctity of life! A petri dish can have
a heart beat. My body, my choice.
Another can of worms, so dangerous, to
say the least.
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What is that per woman, the $200,000,
If there are 1 million people in
Portland and half are women that would
be 40 cents per female. What kind of
heath care I buy for 40 cents.
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What is that per woman, the $200,000,
If there are 1 million people in
Portland and half are women that would
be 40 cents per female. What kind of
heath care I buy for 40 cents.
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Sounds like an opinion? And your post
sounds like you are trying to guilt
trip people. I know, I know, guilt
tripping is no longer a form of mental
and emotional abuse. Guilt trips and
fear are political currency.
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Sounds like an opinion? And your post
sounds like you are trying to guilt
trip people. I know, I know, guilt
tripping is no longer a form of mental
and emotional abuse. Guilt trips and
fear are political currency.
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Apr 29 2022 12:57 AM

These are the important investments
the city needs to make. Was happy to
champion this with Commissioner
Carmen Rubio. 

I met Ronnie Faavae because of this
and am in awe of the work he does. 

Community organization helping
immigrants from all walks of life
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These are the important investments
the city needs to make. Was happy to
champion this with Commissioner
Carmen Rubio. I met Ronnie Faavae
because of this and am in awe of the
work he does. 
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Dan Ryan for Portland my guy!!! 
I Appreciate you and Commissioner Rubio
for investing into our IRCO Prevention/
Outreach Program!!! With that funding
we was able to impact hundreds of at
risk youth/families!! And I Can’t wait
to show you and the other Commissioners
more of what we have plan for our
Communities in Portland!! I Appreciate
you! Now let’s go this WIN my brotha!!!
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Dan Ryan for Portland my guy!!! 
I Appreciate you and Commissioner Rubio
for investing into our IRCO Prevention/
Outreach Program!!! With that funding
we was able to impact hundreds of at
risk youth/families!! And I Can’t wait
to show you and the other Commissioners
more of what we have plan for our
Communities in Portland!! I Appreciate
you! Now let’s go this WIN my brotha!!!
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St. Johns Neighborhood
Association to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
Apr 29 2022 12:35 AM

We are excited to have our Día De Los
Niños event this Saturday April 30th
from 11am-6pm on Chicago ave between
N. Lombard & N. Kellogg st (in front
of the old Bank of America building).
Día De los niños is a nationally
recognized holiday which celebrates
children, families and the strive for
continued education and literacy.
This celebration emphasizes the
importance of literacy for children
of all linguistic and cultural
backgrounds. It is a daily commitment
to linking children and their
families to diverse books, languages
and cultures. Join us and spread the
word!

Note: N. Chicago ave road (between n.
Lombard and n. Kellogg st) will be
closed from 8am to 8pm on 4/30 with
“no parking signs” already in place
days prior. @pbotinfo 

-SJNA Board

Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Commissioner Mingus Mapps
Commissioner Jo Ann Hardesty
Ted Wheeler
North Portland Neighborhood Services
Representative Travis Nelson
Lew Frederick, State Senator, Oregon
District #22
Senator Elizabeth Steiner Hayward
Commissioner Susheela Jayapal
Earl Blumenauer
St. Johns Neighborhood Association is
with James John Elementary School and
Sitton Elementary School at N Chicago
Ave.
Photos from St. Johns Neighborhood
Association's post
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of the old Bank of America building).
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recognized holiday which celebrates
children, families and the strive for
continued education and literacy.
This celebration emphasizes the
importance of literacy for children
of all linguistic and cultural
backgrounds. It is a daily commitment
to linking children and their
families to diverse books, languages
and cultures. Join us and spread the
word! Note: N. Chicago ave road
(between n. Lombard and n. Kellogg
st) will be closed from 8am to 8pm on
4/30 with “no parking signs” already
in place days prior. @pbotinfo -SJNA
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Apr 27 2022 12:34 AM

Portland City Council Reacts to One
Year Evaluation of Portland Street
Response Pilot:

“The resounding success of the
Portland Street Response pilot makes
our next step clear: it’s time to
transition Portland Street Response
from a pilot to a permanent first
response option with the funding
required to operate 24/7 throughout
all of Portland, as this report
recommends,” said Commissioner Jo Ann
Hardesty, who oversees Portland
Street Response through Portland Fire
& Rescue. “This is the first major
update to our first response system
in over 150 years and as a city we
should all be proud to have
successfully implemented such an
innovative and effective new 911
response.” 

"This is confirmation of what great
work is being done by Portland Street
Response,” said Mayor Ted Wheeler.
“Our city has long needed an
alternative solution to the difficult
reality of so many Portlanders
suffering from mental health crisis.
Thank you Commissioner Hardesty and
PF&R Chief Boone for your work
building this team." 

“Portland Street Response fills a key
need as we build a diversified
community safety system,” said
Commissioner Carmen Rubio. “I commend
Commissioner Hardesty, her staff,
Robyn Burek, and the staff of
Portland Street Response for their
successful first year. We now must
continue building on these early
successes to make this a service
Portlanders can depend on for years
to come.” 

"Portland Street Response is a
welcome addition to our public safety
system.” said Commissioner Mingus
Mapps. “The findings of the Portland
State University are encouraging, and
I want to thank PSR staff and
Commissioner Hardesty for all their
hard work." 



“Portland Street Response fills a
critical gap that Portland Fire &
Rescue and the Portland Police Bureau
have requested for years, and PSR is
integral to improving our first
responder system,” said Commissioner
Dan Ryan. “I am pleased to learn more
about PSR’s integration with
dispatchers, and grateful that
Portland State University is leading
the necessary evaluation work to
improve our impact and delivery. I
intend to further integrate PSR with
outreach and assessment systems for
our unhoused neighbors through our
continued partnership with Multnomah
County. Here’s to building and
innovating with data to guide this
journey!” 

Portland City Council Reacts to One
Year Evaluation of Portland Street
Response Pilot
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Portland City Council Reacts to One
Year Evaluation of Portland Street
Response Pilot: “The resounding
success of the Portland Street
Response pilot makes our next step
clear: it’s time to transition
Portland Street Response from a pilot
to a permanent first response option
with the funding required to operate
24/7 throughout all of Portland, as
this report recommends,” said
Commissioner Jo Ann Hardesty, who
oversees Portland Street Response
through Portland Fire & Rescue. “This
is the first major update to our
first response system in over 150
years and as a city we should all be
proud to have successfully
implemented such an innovative and
effective new 911 response.” "This is
confirmation of what great work is
being done by Portland Street
Response,” said Mayor Ted Wheeler.
“Our city has long needed an
alternative solution to the difficult
reality of so many Portlanders
suffering from mental health crisis.
Thank you Commissioner Hardesty and
PF&R Chief Boone for your work
building this team." “Portland Street



Response fills a key need as we build
a diversified community safety
system,” said Commissioner Carmen
Rubio. “I commend Commissioner
Hardesty, her staff, Robyn Burek, and
the staff of Portland Street Response
for their successful first year. We
now must continue building on these
early successes to make this a
service Portlanders can depend on for
years to come.” "Portland Street
Response is a welcome addition to our
public safety system.” said
Commissioner Mingus Mapps. “The
findings of the Portland State
University are encouraging, and I
want to thank PSR staff and
Commissioner Hardesty for all their
hard work." “Portland Street Response
fills a critical gap that Portland
Fire & Rescue and the Portland Police
Bureau have requested for years, and
PSR is integral to improving our
first responder system,” said
Commissioner Dan Ryan. “I am pleased
to learn more about PSR’s integration
with dispatchers, and grateful that
Portland State University is leading
the necessary evaluation work to
improve our impact and delivery. I
intend to further integrate PSR with
outreach and assessment systems for
our unhoused neighbors through our
continued partnership with Multnomah
County. Here’s to building and
innovating with data to guide this
journey!” 
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Great. Keep it going
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Activity ID:478150324089618

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 27 2022 02:25 AM

SHA-256: 03c2f0ab1721112cd92bcd92c96
06ed79bd40b941df24ecc10287cc450d65db1

Facebook User
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Illegal censoring/deleting of Freedom
of Speech comments that don't favor
your madness..Poor baby can't take the
heat, get out..

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___279425172488175557477972201381435642719

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 27 2022 06:44 PM

SHA-256: da9f6e3d5b8eb46125ad32e7f0f1
6b5a55dd944b5a0783b18a4959e6c9fefde7

Facebook User
Apr 27 2022 06:44 PM

Illegal censoring/deleting of Freedom
of Speech comments that don't favor
your madness..Poor baby can't take the
heat, get out..
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Your 2022 plie is getting high
already..What are you going to do to
save Lives you are responsible for?.. 
https://www.portlandoregon.gov/police/
news/read.cfm?id=412285
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Your 2022 plie is getting high
already..What are you going to do to
save Lives you are responsible for?.. 
https://www.portlandoregon.gov/police/
news/read.cfm?id=412285
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Is she #33, #34 of 2022?.. https://
www.portlandoregon.gov/police/news/
read.cfm?id=412262
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Is she #33, #34 of 2022?.. https://
www.portlandoregon.gov/police/news/
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Bye, bye jo... bye, bye misery... hello
VICTORY... jojo's got to go!!
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reneforportland.com
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Sweep the camps. https://katu.com/news/
local/band-the-brian-jonestown-
massacre-locates-rare-guitars-stolen-
before-portland-oregon-show
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You can stay, but she sucks. https://
katu.com/news/local/band-the-brian-
jonestown-massacre-locates-rare-
guitars-stolen-before-portland-oregon-
show
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show
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Hardesty needs to go! We're going to
vote you out in November
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Apr 22 2022 11:28 PM

I had the pleasure of listening to
President Joe Biden share a
Bipartisan Infrastructure Law and the
projects it will help build, right
here in Oregon! 

A special acknowledgment to some
amazing individuals, with whom I got
to share this moment with,
Commissioner Carmen Rubio, Beaverton
Mayor Lacey Beaty, Tawnya Sanchez,
Eugene Mayor, and Senator Elizabeth
Steiner. 

#reelectlynnpeterson #oregon
#POTUSJoeBiden
shared a photo
Photos from Lynn Peterson for Metro
President's post
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I had the pleasure of listening to
President Joe Biden share a
Bipartisan Infrastructure Law and the
projects it will help build, right
here in Oregon! A special
acknowledgment to some amazing
individuals, with whom I got to share
this moment with, Commissioner Carmen
Rubio, Beaverton Mayor Lacey Beaty,
Tawnya Sanchez, Eugene Mayor, and
Senator Elizabeth Steiner.
#reelectlynnpeterson #oregon
#POTUSJoeBiden
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Apr 18 2022 06:34 PM

Thank you Commissioner Carmen Rubio!
We are moving quickly to provide
unhoused Portlanders an on-ramp to
permanent housing.

Stay tuned—we’ll have more Safe Rest
Village updates soon. 

#SafeRestVillages
Multnomah Safe Rest Village could be
first in Portland
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Thank you Commissioner Carmen Rubio!
We are moving quickly to provide
unhoused Portlanders an on-ramp to
permanent housing. Stay tuned—we’ll
have more Safe Rest Village updates
soon. #SafeRestVillages
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Hurry up and quit ducking around. Need
to be a ban on tent camping before
winter. https://www.wweek.com/news/city/
2022/04/19/metro-suggests-three-parcels-
of-expo-center-for-safe-parking-site-
but-must-clear-advisory-commission-
first/?fbclid=IwAR3-
UwqxOXqDE8eW8T8NXjveXYH1rcjgRbPvX2OandPN9nYwMjhIATw-
YSg
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Hurry up and quit ducking around. Need
to be a ban on tent camping before
winter. https://www.wweek.com/news/
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What about your idiotic parking
increase while surrounded by shitty
tents and needles? Get your head out of
your ass and do your job.
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What about your idiotic parking
increase while surrounded by shitty
tents and needles? Get your head out of
your ass and do your job.
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Sweep more camps. https://katu.com/
news/local/band-the-brian-jonestown-
massacre-locates-rare-guitars-stolen-
before-portland-oregon-show
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Apr 14 2022 02:00 AM

Budget season is in full swing! City
Council met today to vote on
amendments to the Spring Budget
Monitoring Process, or Spring BMP. 

Here are the three amendments I
introduced and passed: 

$2.9 Million to fund the acquisition
of land to preserve affordable
housing—the City must use every tool
in its toolbox to prevent
displacement, and this investment
will allow us to purchase land for
anti-displacement purposes. 

$2.3 Million to restore Bureau of
Development Services (City of
Portland) workforce levels—this
request will add 12 FTE to expand BDS
capacity and improve permitting, plan
review, and inspections timelines so
we are ready for full-throttle
economic recovery. 

$175,000 to begin hiring staff for
multi-bureau process improvement
efforts—this will jumpstart our
permit improvement work to finally
fix our broken permitting system. 

I was also pleased to support my
colleagues’ amendments, which
invested in a range of issues from
community-based solutions to gun
violence to Portland Parks to summer
events—thank you to Mayor Ted
Wheeler, Commissioner Jo Ann
Hardesty, Commissioner Mingus Mapps,
Commissioner Carmen Rubio, and all of
your tireless staff for working
collaboratively on this process.
Thank you to City Budget Director
Jessica Kinard and CBO staff for your
hard work, expertise, and leadership.
And a special thank you to my team—
Kellie Torres, Mark Bond, Darion
Jones, Karen Guillén-Chapman, Terri
Theisen, and Brooke Gardner—for
guiding us through the Spring BMP
with grace. 

I’m looking forward to investing more
to build the future Portland deserves
as we finalize our FY 22-23 budget in



the coming weeks. 

You can watch the Spring BMP session
here 
City Council 2022-04-13 PM Session
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Budget season is in full swing! City
Council met today to vote on
amendments to the Spring Budget
Monitoring Process, or Spring BMP.
Here are the three amendments I
introduced and passed: $2.9 Million
to fund the acquisition of land to
preserve affordable housing—the City
must use every tool in its toolbox to
prevent displacement, and this
investment will allow us to purchase
land for anti-displacement purposes.
$2.3 Million to restore Bureau of

Development Services (City of
Portland) workforce levels—this
request will add 12 FTE to expand BDS
capacity and improve permitting, plan
review, and inspections timelines so
we are ready for full-throttle
economic recovery. $175,000 to begin
hiring staff for multi-bureau process
improvement efforts—this will
jumpstart our permit improvement work
to finally fix our broken permitting
system. I was also pleased to support
my colleagues’ amendments, which
invested in a range of issues from
community-based solutions to gun
violence to Portland Parks to summer
events—thank you to Mayor Ted
Wheeler, Commissioner Jo Ann
Hardesty, Commissioner Mingus Mapps,
Commissioner Carmen Rubio, and all of
your tireless staff for working
collaboratively on this process.
Thank you to City Budget Director
Jessica Kinard and CBO staff for your
hard work, expertise, and leadership.
And a special thank you to my team—
Kellie Torres, Mark Bond, Darion
Jones, Karen Guillén-Chapman, Terri
Theisen, and Brooke Gardner—for
guiding us through the Spring BMP
with grace. I’m looking forward to
investing more to build the future
Portland deserves as we finalize our
FY 22-23 budget in the coming weeks.
You can watch the Spring BMP session
here 
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Mercy For Animals to
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Apr 14 2022 12:04 AM

Despite being widely regarded as a
product of animal cruelty, foie gras
from force-fed birds is still legal
to sell in Portland, Oregon. 

We’re calling on Portland city
commissioners Portland City
Government, Commissioner Jo Ann
Hardesty, Commissioner Carmen Rubio,
Commissioner Dan Ryan, and
Commissioner Mingus Mapps to BAN the
sale of foie gras!
shared a photo
64 comments

Mercy For Animals to
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Apr 14 2022 12:04 AM

Despite being widely regarded as a
product of animal cruelty, foie gras
from force-fed birds is still legal
to sell in Portland, Oregon.  We’re
calling on Portland city
commissioners Portland City
Government, Commissioner Jo Ann
Hardesty, Commissioner Carmen Rubio,
Commissioner Dan Ryan, and
Commissioner Mingus Mapps to BAN the
sale of foie gras!
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BARBARIC!!! :(
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BARBARIC!!! :(
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Sick people. Animal abuse.
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Sick people. Animal abuse.
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Disgusting human behavior!
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Facebook User
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Nancy Nancy I am disgusted by human
behavior towards all animals every
single day!
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Lori Manfreda it makes me sick
literally, I should stay away from
pictures and videos it's not good for
my health.
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Nancy Nancy I agree but we have to
speak out for all these innocents. It
has to end.
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Lori Manfreda I agree.
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Horrible death
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Jane Tayloff as well as slow, and
painful 
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And the people who eat this stuff!

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___133431366170082013849434578209107187709

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 12:26 AM

SHA-256: f03d6f9b9c399ef1350bc5fc0adc
791e033a89fd5efde89c6bbde5ee64f5e925

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 12:26 AM

And the people who eat this stuff!
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Portland? Land of the super woke? No
surprise.
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Portland? Land of the super woke? No
surprise.
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Stooooooooooooop 
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Stooooooooooooop 
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86c8d52f7853a7eaf64491436b4750e10b915



Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 12:53 AM

Terrible

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___263925241210805586924423858287081627836

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 12:53 AM

SHA-256: 9cd09e4f2e1668ee9718efb936c
c771b847e9eab040f31018d46830f7d4c1e72

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 12:53 AM

Terrible

Activity ID:345981107592831

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 12:53 AM

SHA-256: 59b8be6bdc0cb77100fec4bf450
7fa87c34e03d082900abbeb8f6c7c9d7ea578

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 01:03 AM

DISGUSTING!!!!!!!

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___317280909510376654590243754468475419713

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 01:03 AM

SHA-256: ab8dad4ba10f2362bf138793d58f
5ce0e876dfb6b689c9c6dc7c36829296e9e8

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 01:03 AM

DISGUSTING!!!!!!!

Activity ID:10159622881219475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 01:03 AM

SHA-256: c6617118a2937a5762f6b91940b
7ef0fd7febc9cc3667324e70ba343745f7bfa



Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 01:07 AM

Hijos de putas

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___28095717855964783845021600468244174095

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 01:07 AM

SHA-256: 026f3ec66c69def985437aeb6fb
891cc11df984d46cea7fb9e6761a380db9142

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 01:07 AM

Hijos de putas

Activity ID:10159622887014475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 01:07 AM

SHA-256: d5222d3305123d81c006d99f595
2001df11513a32be1963dc72dbbe62c803936

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 01:10 AM

Come on, Portland..this is barbaric,
and cruel…Outlaw this sick practice!

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___28212406871887482365350045569502095963

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 01:10 AM

SHA-256: 2b4ae96894375a78837ec258fb47
43c96daad43604fa842d53d02f31887e0133

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 01:10 AM

Come on, Portland..this is barbaric,
and cruel…Outlaw this sick practice!

Activity ID:10159622891164475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 01:10 AM

SHA-256: a40134837fabe59882b225b1457
0eeee3ab401f4140229504ff813f020adbe20



Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 01:28 AM

Can’t understand eating suffering.

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___182943489239270245239367218679725832107

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 01:28 AM

SHA-256: 5c8f646dea2f6071c06ec7224fb
7f1304a47161d11880b2622f6a5bd2bf232ea

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 01:28 AM

Can’t understand eating suffering.

Activity ID:10159622913499475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 01:28 AM

SHA-256: 704d76b55ac93c323f02f3f03fb
184a929b99907b1d1a3a2a84630efca0ad979

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 02:26 AM

Sick

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___330552966105146199783631605939368906367

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 02:26 AM

SHA-256: c6d0f857add33d4ae2db435f6afb
e77b8371dea8da74be7afe109df88b2ab8e6

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 02:26 AM

Sick

Activity ID:10159622980209475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 02:26 AM

SHA-256: ebead3063d6945e687b492150c9
67179bfb2f478cdbcabbcf0a8d147c1411cec



Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 03:16 AM

I thought Oregon was meant to be a
progressive state 🤷🏻‍♀

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___118965915202301405104996346800095763492

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 03:16 AM

SHA-256: a394729f05b17063380928afbaa
fcea59f16125e0136636a0bd7f47cf2329a7e

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 03:16 AM

I thought Oregon was meant to be a
progressive state 🤷🏻‍♀

Activity ID:10159623031624475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 03:16 AM

SHA-256: 4d169df652fddf34246201759a3
91c4c72b9229f8cb7c5804136c3bca2ae879c

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 04:25 AM

Disgusting. Ban this torture.

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___264605483767877102950551747206760529226

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 04:25 AM

SHA-256: 9cf8e77f574f45110bc80cf51782
08702481c124399a5612cdb4fe30dc406abb

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 04:25 AM

Disgusting. Ban this torture.

Activity ID:1104292043461221

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 04:25 AM

SHA-256: 3c7bd6fe09b057183dd3484ddb8
2cf394356ccf073263c32edcb3b88a8e6b910



Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 06:54 AM

I will take care of the Foie Gras
industry. Oh all of you need to ban
Foie Gras for all of our guardian
angels are Tom and Kim Scholz too. Tom
and Kim Scholz are counting on the Foie
Gras to be banned all of the planet. I
also started a petition to ban Foie
Gras just in the U.S.A for starters.
Make sure all of you sign my petition
and share the petition with everybody
to sign too. https://
www.thepetitionsite.com/821/292/686/
ban-the-sale-and-the-production-of-
foie-gras/?cid=headerClickC2#published
All of you can also share the website
is called the http://www.dtscf.com/ has
more info about the Foie Gras bans with
everybody in the world. All of you can
start donating to that website is
called the http://www.dtscf.com/ too
will help more animal protection
companies to ban Foie Gras.

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___114531202675088941838328991035399475828

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 06:54 AM

SHA-256: cc81be4855221fc971d5d73fade
8aa29f994f1f66779543552a7ca50e96ad5be

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 06:54 AM

I will take care of the Foie Gras
industry. Oh all of you need to ban
Foie Gras for all of our guardian
angels are Tom and Kim Scholz too. Tom
and Kim Scholz are counting on the Foie
Gras to be banned all of the planet. I
also started a petition to ban Foie
Gras just in the U.S.A for starters.
Make sure all of you sign my petition
and share the petition with everybody
to sign too. https://
www.thepetitionsite.com/821/292/686/
ban-the-sale-and-the-production-of-
foie-gras/?cid=headerClickC2#published
All of you can also share the website
is called the http://www.dtscf.com/ has
more info about the Foie Gras bans with
everybody in the world. All of you can
start donating to that website is
called the http://www.dtscf.com/ too
will help more animal protection
companies to ban Foie Gras.

Activity ID:10159623260794475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 06:54 AM

SHA-256: 0ff3b1602c70d9a1277028a9043
6170c801b58c8d21e7441371f2ff2cc91c9af

https://www.thepetitionsite.com/821/292/686/ban-the-sale-and-the-production-of-foie-gras/?cid=headerClickC2#published
https://www.thepetitionsite.com/821/292/686/ban-the-sale-and-the-production-of-foie-gras/?cid=headerClickC2#published
https://www.thepetitionsite.com/821/292/686/ban-the-sale-and-the-production-of-foie-gras/?cid=headerClickC2#published
https://www.thepetitionsite.com/821/292/686/ban-the-sale-and-the-production-of-foie-gras/?cid=headerClickC2#published
http://www.dtscf.com/
http://www.dtscf.com/
https://www.thepetitionsite.com/821/292/686/ban-the-sale-and-the-production-of-foie-gras/?cid=headerClickC2#published
https://www.thepetitionsite.com/821/292/686/ban-the-sale-and-the-production-of-foie-gras/?cid=headerClickC2#published
https://www.thepetitionsite.com/821/292/686/ban-the-sale-and-the-production-of-foie-gras/?cid=headerClickC2#published
https://www.thepetitionsite.com/821/292/686/ban-the-sale-and-the-production-of-foie-gras/?cid=headerClickC2#published
http://www.dtscf.com/
http://www.dtscf.com/


Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 08:35 AM

Disgusting vile behaviour so humans
can have what they call a delicacy,wish
I could force things down their throat.

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___235669846994621964427158263180289709838

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 08:35 AM

SHA-256: 65b6f93864106e201543f07da16
0ad96ca4fcc712fc4f911b5fae3ae597906ff

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 08:35 AM

Disgusting vile behaviour so humans
can have what they call a delicacy,wish
I could force things down their throat.

Activity ID:10159623354769475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 08:35 AM

SHA-256: 88c4a290c866159c90193c11ecc
ba76a22d8c2f0390f070b19f88e7beb2f866a

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 10:39 AM

So Sad and Horrible

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___38264497193067779197210057904477289202

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 10:39 AM

SHA-256: 1b155d68cfea4722298f291d254a
478914b47092f7aa5cd61c43130c524fbae5

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 10:39 AM

So Sad and Horrible

Activity ID:10159623466314475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 10:39 AM

SHA-256: 9b10d435280aaf0acfd3b0b7196
746b438594600db08c639c4736ccb8a5472cc



Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 11:47 AM

I DO NOT understand how a person can
live with themselves doing this sick
thing! This is so wrong! There are only
a million kinder things to eat! Eat a
salad for god sakes!

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___8618630633567441817414061235456109888

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 11:47 AM

SHA-256: 167b64008c1fcbe61d8dd7f4440
7505de46b65adc1072ad3f20e70fd3aa212b0

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 11:47 AM

I DO NOT understand how a person can
live with themselves doing this sick
thing! This is so wrong! There are only
a million kinder things to eat! Eat a
salad for god sakes!

Activity ID:10159623550299475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 11:47 AM

SHA-256: dddda0e722fb8dd02f3ffd2f975
ced4dd9e4325fd21c61d25d606df886c6d692

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 11:58 AM

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___161800808853520995378457248424576488821

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 11:58 AM

SHA-256: dcfd75145e1f9f1a2c97a421fd2c
2d3e8b1b52dc9b30a108f534ce3688107734

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 11:58 AM

Activity ID:10159623563624475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 11:58 AM

SHA-256: b529944c85f465be8752f44207d
b0fa2f60844b1826f724a9da8fc1ea88c0553



Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 12:18 PM

EVIL AS IT GETS! HUMAN DEMONS

Activity ID:10159623582929475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 12:18 PM

SHA-256: b70a4912b60d2937a67ebdd8c3c
ac418687ddf174099c896882dd86c162b6dd6

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 12:41 PM

Hell on earth, end this nightmare.

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___243260986958282686770746155112293535976

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 12:41 PM

SHA-256: b15132ba619b6c67050d48dee4a7
1bea305f2916e1a72076b104851e7fc31d3b

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 12:41 PM

Hell on earth, end this nightmare.

Activity ID:10159623609844475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 12:41 PM

SHA-256: 078fd2d794b177aad3baf0e715e
a803745579eee6a8efe315801f655509321b8

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 01:13 PM

Barbaric.

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___93130682881251852510527581718914038398

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 01:13 PM

SHA-256: 4e4eb804977fc21aee3c867f95f1
8ea3a18ea71b5e4d179634eb9841cb59680a



Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 01:13 PM

Barbaric.

Activity ID:10159623651049475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 01:13 PM

SHA-256: 73427a884829d988f3aefa91b8a
ce194b0a9d1efc472a2a0eb4e4d75b63ddbf6

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 01:30 PM

SHAME ON YOU PORTLAND

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___235462758261870825685416919786902085734

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 01:30 PM

SHA-256: 93efa77f24d814b1f25bc246328f
a6977d4d1d77b83614941afcb90d42bf934a

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 01:30 PM

SHAME ON YOU PORTLAND

Activity ID:10159623671544475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 01:30 PM

SHA-256: cd798aced26ed8acc5bd22e3d45
79d19381842d417290f6d50113ee468f237ac

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 02:58 PM

jeden tag solche videos, was soll man
noch sagen über den homo sapiens?

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___91351932743992266589109598951871205872

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 02:58 PM

SHA-256: f8054f2a95498dcd0feeee558fb1
101864c68954353af9fd75a966f5f0c4fbd6



Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 02:58 PM

jeden tag solche videos, was soll man
noch sagen über den homo sapiens?

Activity ID:10159623809309475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 02:58 PM

SHA-256: b8da67e07b9263aecfadb9e6621
9b936395ee5f9c9c213290342b92857e56aa5

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 03:04 PM

Why are animals called animals when
people seem to behave more like
animals.

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___213450179545043544896989697539411906618

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 03:04 PM

SHA-256: 9b955a43562e0a1b83136a6a59d1
21b64db91bf095746c395cff2ac37b10780d

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 03:04 PM

Why are animals called animals when
people seem to behave more like
animals.

Activity ID:10159623823474475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 03:04 PM

SHA-256: 44e33f7f4f11310bae38bcbd2d1
14cf3cd56a077f7ff9c1adb011b8b0ec8616b

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 05:06 PM

I discovered that Aldi owns TRader
Joe's

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___168325469658117926234262479436446620021

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 05:06 PM

SHA-256: 8bd0f21b13fc358905d3f460065c
48dc5338ea6b48d31f6489125dbda44a8f38



Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 05:06 PM

I discovered that Aldi owns TRader
Joe's

Activity ID:10159623993884475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 05:06 PM

SHA-256: 467845f7c9232965c07b67d9841
c5be16df2bff44260a63c9fcf30393959ebf9

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 07:06 PM

#HumanEvil

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___189629104319131614765144290164038651558

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 07:06 PM

SHA-256: 8d4d7845a534f76ccfb61e93ec77
ee9e432d249869ed8b914ba120cf4f6370bb

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 07:06 PM

#HumanEvil

Activity ID:10159624123474475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 07:06 PM

SHA-256: 85151d2a85dc3f24adce41c52bd
e6d37ee65f0dfdf1324acc758202c496a60c1

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 11:26 PM

Stephanie Peron Hello can you add me as
your friend

Activity ID:10159623260794475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 11:26 PM

SHA-256: 0429787d4af61f80426120e2bdb
caa0a7b1210e1ccdf0311348c0f14966c793c



Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 11:54 PM

Heinous behaviour. Animal abusers!

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___276197584467236041269244614115367596689

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 11:54 PM

SHA-256: 6ca1236b9624fb0cc735c2c91fb
ebbf67984465173848dea185d11e646e9ceb8

Facebook User
Apr 14 2022 11:54 PM

Heinous behaviour. Animal abusers!

Activity ID:10159624502669475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 14 2022 11:54 PM

SHA-256: a94bb8c94b8d351b9965fce5216
06736800fa4a99cc718e9a7722362d84da506

Facebook User
Apr 15 2022 12:59 AM

I can’t even look at the images as I’ve
seen some footage of this barbaric
treatment of sensitive ducks and geese
and it made me very stressed, shaken
and I couldn’t believe what I saw. Just
unfathomable cruelty humans inflict on
these creatures. 

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___116004392516022095380990670706135958714

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 15 2022 12:59 AM

SHA-256: 799e2a37148dd0c18e6c5324793e
eeb43b09b9d5acf28e3282accbecc7e27d52

Facebook User
Apr 15 2022 12:59 AM

I can’t even look at the images as I’ve
seen some footage of this barbaric
treatment of sensitive ducks and geese
and it made me very stressed, shaken
and I couldn’t believe what I saw. Just
unfathomable cruelty humans inflict on
these creatures. 

Activity ID:10159624575324475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 15 2022 12:59 AM

SHA-256: e35c08e5d61fb85a1830b5cc7d5
304ae86da27ef28a37c3a65ba1d107991db0c



Facebook User
Apr 15 2022 01:03 AM

To add, these poor suffering birds
spend every second in pain and I’ve
seen them try to force their way out of
the confined spaces, in a way that is
very traumatic. They are in a constant
state of manic stress. So sad 

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___219417336239883920046647519446803756593

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 15 2022 01:03 AM

SHA-256: d2de95e119abc6753005acf09ba
85a3e349086dc1ea1cb29563cc7e63647a3e7

Facebook User
Apr 15 2022 01:03 AM

To add, these poor suffering birds
spend every second in pain and I’ve
seen them try to force their way out of
the confined spaces, in a way that is
very traumatic. They are in a constant
state of manic stress. So sad 

Activity ID:10159624579854475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 15 2022 01:03 AM

SHA-256: 41e599592ddb17152c40cf2409d
a14cf52345f9d3449aa839cbd0bd04e4dc43e

Facebook User
Apr 15 2022 11:13 AM

Please do not support this barbaric
practice.

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___172694736932735158665701346914117016934

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 15 2022 11:13 AM

SHA-256: 99c619747ef3081b3e1554dd55d1
0009b1c1c4c9d56ae0b76297fc1af4581340

Facebook User
Apr 15 2022 11:13 AM

Please do not support this barbaric
practice.

Activity ID:10159625261614475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 15 2022 11:13 AM

SHA-256: 809ac2a28901257db0237a725a3
aa934da9c14e3f3d41f6571dd83cce7b024c1



Facebook User
Apr 15 2022 08:16 PM

What about the horrible people who eat
this disgusting fat. I'm a red seal
chef,never ever would I put this
cruelty on my menu period

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___27243778912858401745221758471545554721

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 15 2022 08:16 PM

SHA-256: 05dac681e5b4bdbb5091c5c4c1d
3687563cd7ad5cb6f84c5a179b6a3c51fbbe8

Facebook User
Apr 15 2022 08:16 PM

What about the horrible people who eat
this disgusting fat. I'm a red seal
chef,never ever would I put this
cruelty on my menu period

Activity ID:10159626116844475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 15 2022 08:16 PM

SHA-256: 3517091133610ba14644ba1e0b3
597d6149399991b6f4997455666de9b32c4ee



St. Johns Neighborhood
Association to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
Apr 13 2022 03:59 AM

Dear Transportation Leaders,

Below you will see my letter to the
City Council on April 26, 2021, on
behalf of the St Johns Neighborhood
Association. We are soon approaching
one year from when the St. Johns
Neighborhood Association, which
encompasses about 15,000 people,
voted in favor of the Frog Ferry
pilot program to launch in May 2022
(along with Cathedral Park
Neighborhood Association and
University Park Neighborhood
Association). This pilot program was
a beacon of hope for alternative
means of transportation for our North
Portland Community. It gave us hope
that we would be less reliant on the
St Johns Bridge, Columbia Drive,
Willamette Drive, and continuous-and-
upcoming closure of the I-5 bridge.
Also, this would provide a way for
the 500 OHSU residents in St Johns to
commute to their work. We recently
learned that the City Council did not
push for any funding besides
"fortifying the docks," according to
Commissioner Hardesty.

Moreover, we learned that Tri-Met
denied the committed funding to Frog
Ferry due to bureaucratic anomalies
towards their reimbursement filing
that negates them from continuing
with their excellent work. As City
and State Representatives, we hope
that you can support our efforts in
diversifying our means of
transportation, allow for federal
ferry funding to come to Oregon, and
promote the benefits of utilizing our
outdoors for a better life for today
and tomorrow. I will not be able to
attend your meeting due to a schedule
conflict, but I would like for you
all to once again hear our
community's thoughts from last year
that are still relevant today. 

April 26, 2021

Our St. Johns Neighborhood
Association wants to see visionary
and alternative modes of transit to



improve our collective quality of
life and economy. We need to approach
our transportation issues with
systemic improvements that better
connect communities to communities
and challenge the status quo of road
expansions. The rapid population
growth our region is experiencing
calls for courageous and innovative
ways to move people and free up our
highways for better freight mobility.
Our residents in St. Johns often sit
in dense traffic during commuter
hours, on roadways that hug the
Willamette River, which provides the
capacity for passenger ferry transit.

River cities worldwide have found
that ferries are fast, reliable, and
a relaxing commuting option. The
river provides an uncongested transit
corridor where people can move at a
reasonable speed and safely get to
work or home while enjoying Wi-Fi and
a good cup of coffee. We need to
connect districts and neighborhoods
that are constrained by overwhelmed
travel corridors such as I-5 and the
St. Johns Bridge. Currently, 85% of
our residents commute to work in
single-occupancy vehicles.

Our community strongly supports the
goals of equity, diversity-and-
inclusion, and we have many low, and
medium-income housing, a strong
senior community, and 47 percent of
our population identifies as non-
white. 

A passenger ferry stop at the
Cathedral Park dock will improve our
St. John's Neighborhood residents'
quality of life and provide a new
transit mode to get commuters out of
their cars and onto a refreshingly
clean, green, safe, reliable, and
relaxing mode of public transit.

We endorse pursuing the concept of
initiating a pilot project proof of
concept from the Cathedral Park dock
to OHSU and ask that you keep us
apprised of your progress.

Thank you for your consideration,

--
- Jose Alamilla 
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St. Johns Neighborhood
Association to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
Apr 13 2022 03:59 AM

Dear Transportation Leaders, Below
you will see my letter to the City
Council on April 26, 2021, on behalf
of the St Johns Neighborhood
Association. We are soon approaching
one year from when the St. Johns
Neighborhood Association, which
encompasses about 15,000 people,
voted in favor of the Frog Ferry
pilot program to launch in May 2022
(along with Cathedral Park
Neighborhood Association and
University Park Neighborhood
Association). This pilot program was
a beacon of hope for alternative
means of transportation for our North
Portland Community. It gave us hope
that we would be less reliant on the
St Johns Bridge, Columbia Drive,
Willamette Drive, and continuous-and-
upcoming closure of the I-5 bridge.
Also, this would provide a way for
the 500 OHSU residents in St Johns to
commute to their work. We recently
learned that the City Council did not
push for any funding besides
"fortifying the docks," according to
Commissioner Hardesty. Moreover, we
learned that Tri-Met denied the
committed funding to Frog Ferry due
to bureaucratic anomalies towards
their reimbursement filing that
negates them from continuing with
their excellent work. As City and
State Representatives, we hope that
you can support our efforts in
diversifying our means of
transportation, allow for federal
ferry funding to come to Oregon, and
promote the benefits of utilizing our
outdoors for a better life for today



and tomorrow. I will not be able to
attend your meeting due to a schedule
conflict, but I would like for you
all to once again hear our
community's thoughts from last year
that are still relevant today. April
26, 2021 Our St. Johns Neighborhood
Association wants to see visionary
and alternative modes of transit to
improve our collective quality of
life and economy. We need to approach
our transportation issues with
systemic improvements that better
connect communities to communities
and challenge the status quo of road
expansions. The rapid population
growth our region is experiencing
calls for courageous and innovative
ways to move people and free up our
highways for better freight mobility.
Our residents in St. Johns often sit
in dense traffic during commuter
hours, on roadways that hug the
Willamette River, which provides the
capacity for passenger ferry transit.
River cities worldwide have found
that ferries are fast, reliable, and
a relaxing commuting option. The
river provides an uncongested transit
corridor where people can move at a
reasonable speed and safely get to
work or home while enjoying Wi-Fi and
a good cup of coffee. We need to
connect districts and neighborhoods
that are constrained by overwhelmed
travel corridors such as I-5 and the
St. Johns Bridge. Currently, 85% of
our residents commute to work in
single-occupancy vehicles. Our
community strongly supports the goals
of equity, diversity-and-inclusion,
and we have many low, and medium-
income housing, a strong senior
community, and 47 percent of our
population identifies as non-white. A
passenger ferry stop at the Cathedral
Park dock will improve our St. John's
Neighborhood residents' quality of
life and provide a new transit mode
to get commuters out of their cars
and onto a refreshingly clean, green,
safe, reliable, and relaxing mode of
public transit. We endorse pursuing
the concept of initiating a pilot
project proof of concept from the
Cathedral Park dock to OHSU and ask
that you keep us apprised of your
progress. Thank you for your
consideration, -- - Jose Alamilla
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Comments / Replies

Facebook User
Apr 13 2022 04:17 AM

A ferry system makes so much sense and
would be an asset for people walking
and biking. What a great and fun way to
travel to downtown and not clog up the
freeways driving downtown. I didn’t
know the frog ferry was being halted.
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A ferry system makes so much sense and
would be an asset for people walking
and biking. What a great and fun way to
travel to downtown and not clog up the
freeways driving downtown. I didn’t
know the frog ferry was being halted.
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Facebook User
Apr 13 2022 04:24 AM

Does this mean they are not running the
pilot program? I thought they already
approved and committed to it??
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Apr 13 2022 04:24 AM

Does this mean they are not running the
pilot program? I thought they already
approved and committed to it??
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Facebook User
Apr 13 2022 04:41 AM

Thank you for your leadership, Jose!
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Apr 13 2022 04:41 AM

Thank you for your leadership, Jose!

Activity ID:7272257169515985

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Apr 13 2022 04:41 AM

SHA-256: 943801e700320ea771cc51a520a
27b48d42d03785b145e7c925b443ed6ff961e

Facebook User
Jul 16 2022 06:22 AM

Thanks for advocating for innovative
solutions, which build community
resilience. Examples abound in other
areas!
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Thanks for advocating for innovative
solutions, which build community
resilience. Examples abound in other
areas!
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Apr 05 2022 02:01 AM

"Portlanders need the projects that
[Portland Clean Energy Fund] funds
and they need them now. Climate
change is not stopping, or even
slowing—nor should our work. Our
opportunity to build resilience is
fast closing."

Thank you Commissioner Carmen Rubio
and Sam Baraso for your The Oregonian
editorial, Portland Clean Energy Fund
built on accountability, transparency
and responsibility": 
Opinion: Portland Clean Energy Fund
built on accountability, transparency
and responsibility

Apr 05 2022 02:01 AM

"Portlanders need the projects that
[Portland Clean Energy Fund] funds
and they need them now. Climate
change is not stopping, or even
slowing—nor should our work. Our
opportunity to build resilience is
fast closing." Thank you Commissioner
Carmen Rubio and Sam Baraso for your
The Oregonian editorial, Portland
Clean Energy Fund built on
accountability, transparency and
responsibility": 
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Commissioner Dan Ryan to
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Mar 25 2022 07:55 PM

Dear Portland, 

Like many of you, I miss the Thompson
Elk and want The Elk back—fully
restored—as soon as possible. I
shared my view with colleagues months
ago, and I strongly supported the
Historic Landmarks Commission
recommendation. I recently listened
to and respect public servants at
City Hall who see this as an
opportunity to reevaluate the public
arts portfolio. I am incredibly
grateful to my colleague,
Commissioner Carmen Rubio, who is
leading a collaborative civil
process. My point of view remains
that we need to restore The Elk and
place it back to its original place
at the center of the fountain with as
much of the original materials to the
degree that supply is available. 

Yes, I am talking about a historical
preservation stance here. 

Prominently located in the center of
our Civic Affairs district, The Elk
centers the neighborhood with
welcoming public art. When one comes
to the area to testify at City Hall,
serve on jury duty, and visit with a
federal judge, The Elk was there to
remind you that you are in a special
place, and the fountain base
represents our vitality as a
community. 

We all have a list of items that help
define the soul of our City. The Elk
is part of our soul, and I will
advocate restoring it and placing it
back in the same spot. Simply put,
the restoration of The Elk and
fountain is connected to the healing
of Portland.
shared a photo
125 comments

Commissioner Dan Ryan to
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Mar 25 2022 07:55 PM

Dear Portland, Like many of you, I
miss the Thompson Elk and want The
Elk back—fully restored—as soon as
possible. I shared my view with



colleagues months ago, and I strongly
supported the Historic Landmarks
Commission recommendation. I recently
listened to and respect public
servants at City Hall who see this as
an opportunity to reevaluate the
public arts portfolio. I am
incredibly grateful to my colleague,
Commissioner Carmen Rubio, who is
leading a collaborative civil
process. My point of view remains
that we need to restore The Elk and
place it back to its original place
at the center of the fountain with as
much of the original materials to the
degree that supply is available. Yes,
I am talking about a historical
preservation stance here. Prominently
located in the center of our Civic
Affairs district, The Elk centers the
neighborhood with welcoming public
art. When one comes to the area to
testify at City Hall, serve on jury
duty, and visit with a federal judge,
The Elk was there to remind you that
you are in a special place, and the
fountain base represents our vitality
as a community. We all have a list of
items that help define the soul of
our City. The Elk is part of our
soul, and I will advocate restoring
it and placing it back in the same
spot. Simply put, the restoration of
The Elk and fountain is connected to
the healing of Portland.
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Comments / Replies

Facebook User
Mar 25 2022 08:16 PM

Healing indeed.
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Healing indeed.
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Facebook User
Mar 25 2022 08:26 PM

Nothing is more Portland Weird than
that street jog around the Elk
fountain. It is bizarre that anyone in
government would take the wanton
destruction of a city treasure as an
opportunity to reengineer the street.
Good for you Dan. Restore the entire
Elk statue and restore our Portland
history.
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Facebook User
Mar 27 2022 04:53 PM

Jim Blackwood Jr. The Elk was removed
to avoid destruction. It is in storage.
It will return.
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Facebook User
Mar 27 2022 05:35 PM

Brook See Not the commissioner's, nor
my, point. We want to restore the
entire fountain to historical
footprint. PBOT and PWB want to put it
on a little pedestal to create bike
lanes. If they want to do that, it
should start with complete restoration
then ask Portlanders what they want to
have happen in the future, not leverage
the violent destruction by rioters to
change the historical fountain and
statue.
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Facebook User
Mar 27 2022 09:25 PM

Jim Blackwood Jr. Where did you hear
that? As far as I know, it's going back
where it came from. How does the water
bureau have any say?

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___52777066805676702757960638320123020569

Post Type: replies

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Mar 27 2022 09:25 PM

SHA-256: db1e99989da222e0cee7e2e1247c
4df79df830f7842bcf281ae59ca0d88f229f

Facebook User
Mar 27 2022 09:35 PM

Brook See Catch up. Worked downtown for
30 years and and ate lunch looking at
the fountain. Information will
unconfuse you. https://
www.orartswatch.org/the-elks-
compromised-return/
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Brook See
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Facebook User
Mar 27 2022 09:46 PM

Jim Blackwood Jr. I don't see where
they plan not to restore it, other then
a brief editorial comment from that
blog. I do hope it is restored though!
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Facebook User
Mar 28 2022 05:46 AM

Jim Blackwood Jr. Yes, I'm familiar.
But again, where did you hear they
aren't planning to restore it? Your
article didn't mention it. Sorry if I
haven't "caught up", but looking to.
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Facebook User
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Brook See See Oregonian or Tribune
pieces on the politics of fountains.
Google is your friend. PWB wants out of
the water part of fountains. Parks is
perpetually underfunded. The bike
dominated PBOT sees this as an
opportunity to get rid of the fountain
base and just do a small base and bike
lanes. Rubio from the arts side wants
to reconsider all statues with woke
lenses and has no commitment to the
original design. The politics of
monuments and fountains here is
astounding. Think about why this will
take years to figure out. Dan’s point
above is that he wants the original
design.
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Facebook User
Mar 28 2022 07:39 AM

Jim Blackwood Jr. Again, seems very
much to be unsubstantiated claims.
Thanks for at least attempting to
clarify
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Brook See Good grief, literally the
very first article if you Google it.
I'm done trying to help the lazy. You
clearly don't want to know. "The city
is planning its homecoming for late
2022 or early 2023. Despite restoration
efforts, the elk will not stand on the
historic granite fountain that served
as its base for 120 years." And the
Merc, "Bike Portland reports that a
smaller base for the statue could
create room for an extension of SW
Main's bike lane to the planned bike
lane on SW 4th." Fini https://
www.kgw.com/article/news/local/elk-
statue-returning-downtown-portland/283-
e06cd78d-2efb-4a2c-80fc-ba36bc278378
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Facebook User
Mar 25 2022 08:30 PM

I want low income apartment. I want you
to email me back not your admin. How
can you people live with yourselves.
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Facebook User
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I want low income apartment. I want you
to email me back not your admin. How
can you people live with yourselves.
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Facebook User
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Remember the Cherokee https://
www.cherokeephoenix.org/news/175th-year-
of-trail-of-tears-end-commemorated/
article_8adcbe8c-be86-5824-
b443-802d54f11f76.html#:~:text=Baker%20proclaimed%20March%2024%20as,new%20life%20in%20Indian%20Territory.
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Remember the Cherokee https://
www.cherokeephoenix.org/news/175th-year-
of-trail-of-tears-end-commemorated/
article_8adcbe8c-be86-5824-
b443-802d54f11f76.html#:~:text=Baker%20proclaimed%20March%2024%20as,new%20life%20in%20Indian%20Territory.
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Derrick for Sheriff
Mar 25 2022 08:39 PM

In support and in ageement.
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Facebook User
Mar 25 2022 08:53 PM

The elk statue needs to be restored
back to what it was. Otherwise, the
Antifa thugs win. The city should also
make the Antifa thugs pay restitution
to cover the cost of what they
destroyed. Of course, that will never
happen. 
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Janet Loughrey, which antifa thugs were
involved, and exactly what did they do?
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Janet Loughrey - been watching Fox News
much?
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Janet Loughrey
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must be sad living in fear. i’m praying
for you 
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While I do appreciate this sentiment,
Commissioner Ryan - I do feel the best
first step, before restoring this
public art piece, is for the city and
its employees to actually live up to
the ideals that you say The Elk
represents. Once the city and its
employees can truly allow people to
feel that they are in a special place,
then it would feel appropriate.
Otherwise, in my eyes, it feels like an
empty gesture.
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Weston Cox GMAFB
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What did the Elk do to anyone? I don’t
understand why it was destroyed.
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It wasn’t. The city removed it because
fires here near it.

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___176159622844857545365778599058849927480

Post Type: replies

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Mar 27 2022 06:14 PM

SHA-256: 418772859d307c4d075ea76e47d
0aa60793bfe571e1221b66d267e39d0b4e90e

Facebook User
Mar 25 2022 09:23 PM

I cannot wait for The Elk's return.
That will be a day of celebration.
Thank you!
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I cannot wait for The Elk's return.
That will be a day of celebration.
Thank you!
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Thank you, Dan. I hope you can get two
more votes to join you. Please advocate
strongly with your fellow
commissioners. There is a very strong
sentiment to fully restore this iconic
and singular piece of Portland’s urban
fabric.
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Thank you, Dan. I hope you can get two
more votes to join you. Please advocate
strongly with your fellow
commissioners. There is a very strong
sentiment to fully restore this iconic
and singular piece of Portland’s urban
fabric.
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Restore our arts, city and prosecute to
the fullest extent. The vandals
including Antifa and Portland will turn
around. Mike Schmidt needs pressure.
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Joe Teeny how about the federal goons
that turned out streets into a war
zone???? Our protests would have never
become war without them!
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Dawning McGinnis it was a war zone long
before they turned up. Stop your crazy
revisionist history.
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Dawning McGinnis Oregon had nothing to
do with Trump being in or out. Truth be
told...It's our city that has suffered
at the hands of anarchists and their
ilk.
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Joe Teeny sounds like someone is a
revisionist. I was there, I know what
happened.
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Joe Teeny I never said Oregon had
anything to do with Trump. I never even
brought up Trump. Time to change
medication dude.
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Dawning McGinnis I have no doubt you
were there. I just watched the live
streams and tv coverage.
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Joe Teeny so that makes you an expert.
Cool, good job internet warrior
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Dawning McGinnis Your right, that was
for Mr. Bunch who I was trying to reply
to who did. Sorry if that got attached
to you.
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Joe Teeny btw antifa is a way of
thinking not a somebody. You gonna turn
us, who are against fascism, over to
the thought police? 
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Dawning McGinnis No, I have nothing to
do with protests of any kind. I live
and let live. Yet I grieve for our city
and what has become of it on account of
people who do.
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Joe Teeny racism and those who tolerate
it (or do nothing at all) actually have
been destroying Portland far more than
us who fight to stop it and for
equality. Portland has been host to
protests forever, we love our amendment
rights and we enact them when we see
need. Blaming protesters who have
always protested is ridiculous. Blame
the racists, blame inequality, blame
passivism for allowing racism to
flourish.
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Dawning McGinnis I am of Arab
background married to an Indian. Half
my family is black. We are the victims
of all the racism you purport to
protest against. Even had family member
killed by cops. We are more familiar
with it than most. Destroying the city
to prove your not the racist one is not
the answer.
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Joe Teeny you are not understanding, we
didn't destroy the city. We have been
protesting in Portland my whole time
there, 40 years, and I know it has been
happening long before my time. Our city
would never have been been destroyed
without the federal goons coming in and
the extreme reaction from PPD. Staying
passive when being a victim is not the
way to create change. No matter what
you believe from the media, this it the
actual truth of Portland. We protest
because we love our city and everyone
should be treated equally.
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Dawning McGinnis I'm sorry but being a
victim is being a victim. I don't think
we will understand each other. That's
ok...I don't hold it against you or
others except those who damage or cover
for those who do. Change occurs not by
force and respect not gained by
destruction.
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Joe Teeny again us protesters did not
destroy one thing on purpose other than
some temporary fencing. We made
beautiful art and tried to enact our
amendment rights. Our rights were
trampled during these protests. Not one
person seems outraged. And we get
blamed for the destruction. Absolutely
absurd. We saw fascism on our soil, in
the USA, in my city. Our rights were
taken from us. We were beaten and those
federal goons used war banned munitions
on us.
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Joe Teeny
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Jason Henry are you?
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Joe Teeny
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Jason Henry comedian in every forum.
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Joe Teeny clearly you're the joke(R)
here...
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Jason Henry ok neighbor. Have a great
life. Keep to yourself the rest of us
are better off for it.
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Thanks Dan. Couldn't agree more. If we
want to move a historic statue, let's
move Lady Portlandia. No one sees her
on the back side of the Graves
building. Let's put her in the harbor,
like the Little Mermaid {Den lille
Havfrue} in Denmark. Thanks for taking
this position.
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Brian Robertson I have heard that the
artist who made our famous Portlandia
made outrageous and incredible demands
about her location and other things
such as use of her name. It seems like
I read somewhere that there are huge
contractual demands in what the City
can and can't do with that incredible
piece of art. I personally agree with
you. Imagine what she would mean to
this city if she were better placed to
grace us all with her outstretched hand
with a much fuller, 360* view of the
masterpiece.
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The Portland Building was the first
example of a "tall" office building in
the Post Modern style. Michael Graves
never visited Portland and put the main
entrance on 5th, rather than facing the
park, the river and the mountain.
Portlandia was added in 1985. She
should have faced east, rather than
west.
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Absolutely. Also, the City should
replace the parts of the fountain that
workers unthinkably destroyed during
the demolition!
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Absolutely. Also, the City should
replace the parts of the fountain that
workers unthinkably destroyed during
the demolition!
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Thank-you, Dan! We need the elk back -
and the base, horse and dog watering
holes 
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Please let us know what we can do to
help!!
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Michelle Reinmiller and statements like
that is why something as simple as a
statute is so important to the healing
of the city. It's a great starting
point for the people of Portland to
come together as one. Dan is one man
but your voice is so very, very
important to get this done! Thank you.
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I'm with you on every word.
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I'm with you on every word.
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Yes!!!!!!!
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Yes!!!!!!!
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Agreed it needs to be back on it's
original place
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Agreed it needs to be back on it's
original place
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Thank you, Commissioner Ryan! I hope
this helps build momentum for
restoration.
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Thank you, Commissioner Ryan! I hope
this helps build momentum for
restoration.
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If Commissioner Rubio is involved,
nothing will ever get done. Why does
she even need to have a say? She’s
unfit to handle PP&R and anything
related to our city….look at
Laurelhurst Park and the mess she has
made there. Also, how about you, Rubio
and Hardesty take a drive from the
airport on our highways and see the
biggest issue in this city…the need for
urgent, temporary large scale
sanctioned camps to get people off
highways and streets now. Fluff
projects like the elk statue are far
from residents and visitors minds when
you see how third world we are.
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Michael Rosa Dan has started a program
to help with the homeless. From what I
can see it's a #1 goal of his.
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Brad Bivvins Ryan’s program of Safe
Rest Villages (SRV) plan is long term
and a drop in the bucket compared to
the scale of what is needed. SRVs have
also been flawed from the start in
terms of planning and financing. Our
city needs immediate, large scale
sanctioned camps as Sam Adams has
suggested, the exact same thing
neighborhoods throughout our city have
been demanding for years now. Ryan has
(stubbornly) no sense of urgency to
address the short term need. That the
elk needs a committee to involve Rubio
shows exactly where priorities in this
council are…and why the likes of Ryan,



Hardesty and Rubio are not capable of
leading a city in much anything. Activity
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¡ "scale" ! for decades this city has
had half-ass micro "solutions" for
macro problems. Neither Sam Adams nor
Commissioner Dan Ryan will be honest
about the data/numbers in the HMIS
#Servicepoint t.p.i + j.o.h s waiting
list for shelter. plus addiction needs/
data :( hi there Ruthie Benjamin
Commissioner Jo Ann Hardesty Karen
Crichton Jeff Woodward but to be clear
on the statue issue, the giant traffic
calming Elk and fountain should be
fully restored despite any secret
unmentioned desires to straighten the
street or run big new articulated
TriMet FX bus along the former 4 bus,
now bus 2 route shared there by bus
14 . Commissioner Carmen Rubio please
up the transparency/public input about
what's going on.
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Facebook User
Mar 28 2022 01:13 PM

Mark Bunch he's been in office for less
than 2 years. He had an uphill battle
with the city and county. From what I
understand the programs just got up and
running a couple of months ago. It took
Portland a decade or more to get to
this point. It's going to take some
time to reverse the ship.
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Facebook User
Mar 28 2022 06:09 PM

Mark Bunch then how would you solve a
decades old problem right now?
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Facebook User
Mar 29 2022 05:21 AM

Mark Bunch how would you have gotten
that property? It's still owned by
private business. How would you pay for
the services you want to add? Who
maintains the showers and internet?
There is a lot of pieces to that puzzle
that can't be done "right now". I like
the idea, or at least the root of it,
but you can't just open doors and say
come in.
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Facebook User
Mar 29 2022 02:57 PM

So you have no idea how you would have
gotten private property and turned it
into public housing or how you would
have paid for the additional services?
Commissioner Ryan 1st priority was
working through the red tape to get the
spaces and services that are coming
online now. He's been in office for
less than 2 years and has finally got
some movement. I am sure if you could
work on getting your plan moving as a
private citizen, nothing is stopping
you, it would be a great help. And its
hard to ban tents until you have
someplace for them to go.
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Facebook User
Mar 25 2022 11:53 PM

“… with as much of the original
materials to the degree that supply is
available. ~ Dan Ryan AND “A team of
City experts is exploring options to
replace it with a smaller base that
would no longer operate as a fountain.”
~ Office of Management and Finance
Please reconcile your qualified
statement with the position of city
bureau. Thank you.
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“… with as much of the original
materials to the degree that supply is
available. ~ Dan Ryan AND “A team of
City experts is exploring options to
replace it with a smaller base that
would no longer operate as a fountain.”
~ Office of Management and Finance
Please reconcile your qualified
statement with the position of city
bureau. Thank you.
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Facebook User
Mar 26 2022 12:06 AM

Good. Moving on
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Facebook User
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Good. Moving on
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Facebook User
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Something should be done about the
nearby parks as well.
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Facebook User
Mar 26 2022 05:19 PM

Sean Christopher Hayes the number of
tents next to these parks is way down,
not sure but possibly zero in this area
… but of course those tents are just
somewhere not too far.
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Facebook User
Mar 27 2022 12:59 AM

Charles Johnson - the ones that were
next to this are gone as of a week or
two ago.
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Facebook User
Mar 26 2022 02:43 AM

Thank you so much! Any chance we can
get the mounted police back? Appreciate
you, Dan!
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Thank you so much! Any chance we can
get the mounted police back? Appreciate
you, Dan!
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Facebook User
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Thank you!
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Thank you!
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Activity ID:417099433749794
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Mar 26 2022 03:55 AM

Yes!!!
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Yes!!!
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Facebook User
Mar 26 2022 04:56 AM

Bringing the elk back is a no brainer.
Why are you city elected officials
wasting taxpayer money even debating
the obvious???
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Facebook User
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Dave Mitchell Because RACC, TriMet and
bicyclists have decided it should be
something different.
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Facebook User
Mar 26 2022 05:19 AM

Change the direction of the street
after it’s returned so we we dont see
it ass backward anymore.
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Facebook User
Mar 27 2022 06:17 PM

I’m think it’s supposed to look west
for symbolic reasons about the Oregon
trail or something.
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Facebook User
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Joe Longfellow the street originally
was not one way going west. The elk got
it right the street did not.
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Right on Dan.
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Right on Dan.
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Bring the elk back!
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Bring the elk back!
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Me too

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___221221959278440250684375827557445781432

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Mar 26 2022 05:32 AM

SHA-256: 43ee906d0a4897e083dc3d81aa08
22153a6e89465cc3a3ee458feddc19194c47

Facebook User
Mar 26 2022 05:32 AM

Me too
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 agree.
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 agree.
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Facebook User
Mar 26 2022 08:57 AM

Thank you! This is very important to so
many.
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Thank you! This is very important to so
many.
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Thank you.
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Thank you.
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Facebook User
Mar 26 2022 03:21 PM

Yes! Please restore the Elk Fountain to
the way it was before with base and
fountain!
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Yes! Please restore the Elk Fountain to
the way it was before with base and
fountain!
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Facebook User
Mar 26 2022 03:36 PM

The elk must be put back in the place
it has been for 120 years. There is no
reason to do otherwise.
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The elk must be put back in the place
it has been for 120 years. There is no
reason to do otherwise.
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Facebook User
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 agree The Elk needs to be put back
where it was
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 agree The Elk needs to be put back
where it was
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Facebook User
Mar 26 2022 05:14 PM

Well stated. Thank you.
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Well stated. Thank you.
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Thank you Dan, I totally agree.
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Thank you Dan, I totally agree.
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Same base!!!! Our heritage!
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Same base!!!! Our heritage!
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Facebook User
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Thank you for making this a priority. I
miss it!
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Thank you for making this a priority. I
miss it!
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Facebook User
Mar 26 2022 06:50 PM

Couldn't hv said better. What positive
result happened from it's destruction.
And I wager heartily...not by a local
resident
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Couldn't hv said better. What positive
result happened from it's destruction.
And I wager heartily...not by a local
resident
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Thank you for sharing!!
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Thank you for sharing!!
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Facebook User
Mar 26 2022 09:43 PM

I agree 100% with you Commissioner
Ryan. Please restore Elk Fountain to
its original grazing location and
position. The street jog never bothered
me in nearly 20 years of commuting by
on foot, car, bike, and bus. Aren’t we
trying to slow down car traffic,
anyway?
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I agree 100% with you Commissioner
Ryan. Please restore Elk Fountain to
its original grazing location and
position. The street jog never bothered
me in nearly 20 years of commuting by
on foot, car, bike, and bus. Aren’t we
trying to slow down car traffic,
anyway?
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Thank you! More thoughtful actions like
this, please. Next: bring back Lincoln
on the Park Blocks!
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Thank you! More thoughtful actions like
this, please. Next: bring back Lincoln
on the Park Blocks!
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Strongly support you on this!
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Strongly support you on this!
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It will need to be placed on a HIGH
platform so as to be protected from any
“peaceful protesters” who want to
destroy it with more arson fires. It
must be protected.
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It will need to be placed on a HIGH
platform so as to be protected from any
“peaceful protesters” who want to
destroy it with more arson fires. It
must be protected.
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I support your position about restoring
the elk statue.
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I support your position about restoring
the elk statue.
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Totally agree!!!
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Totally agree!!!
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I certainly hope they found whoever
took it down and nailed them to a
building by their thumbs.
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The city took it.
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Joe Longfellow I thought it was hit by
vandalizing during a protest. Thought
I'd read that. With pictures
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Fires near it, but I’d love to see what
you saw. I see fires near it. https://
www.kgw.com/article/news/local/elk-
statue-returning-downtown-portland/283-
e06cd78d-2efb-4a2c-80fc-ba36bc278378
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Listen, I understand if people like the
elk. It’s neat. But, uh, we have real
serious problems. Maybe we put it back
as a treat with our leftover money
after we solve homelessness and calm
all the ridiculous theft down.
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Listen, I understand if people like the
elk. It’s neat. But, uh, we have real
serious problems. Maybe we put it back
as a treat with our leftover money
after we solve homelessness and calm
all the ridiculous theft down.
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Yes, I drive past that spot five days a
week and would love to see the elk
back. The encampment that was next to
it is gone, and I’ve been cleaning
trash up in that park on my breaks
sometimes. Portland needs to get
cleaned up some more and restored! I
almost brought this little deer to take
its place for now but thought it might
seem like a mockery.
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Yes, I drive past that spot five days a
week and would love to see the elk
back. The encampment that was next to
it is gone, and I’ve been cleaning
trash up in that park on my breaks
sometimes. Portland needs to get
cleaned up some more and restored! I
almost brought this little deer to take
its place for now but thought it might
seem like a mockery.

Activity ID:418304076962663

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Mar 27 2022 03:37 PM

SHA-256: b4a0b9feb5e0db8070a46f5295e
2d953ede3bfccdc1d2af3c8ddb2d3af831463



Facebook User
Mar 27 2022 04:26 PM

I completely agree, Commissioner Dan
Ryan, with your Support for re-
installing our our beautiful Portland
Elk statue. Now, let's make garbage
pickup available EVERY WEEK for 6
months to clean up this garbage hole we
call our city and make it look pretty
look presentable and lovely like it had
for so many decades before. Moving
forward we've got to have forward
thinking resolutions! Warmest regards
and my gratitude, Dr. Rebecca J. Kenney
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Rebecca J Kenney eloquent and concise.
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Please work your hardest for this
Goal!! What can we do to help?!
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Please work your hardest for this
Goal!! What can we do to help?!
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So good to hear! The elk is such a
beautiful part of downtown. We need to
be diligent at maintaining our historic
roots.
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So good to hear! The elk is such a
beautiful part of downtown. We need to
be diligent at maintaining our historic
roots.
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That would be a start to Portland's
rejuvenation.
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That would be a start to Portland's
rejuvenation.
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Start w banning tent camping
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What must be restored is our trust! Us
protesters were treat like wartime
enemies, had our rights stripped, we're
shot with war banned munitions, were
abducted by unmarked vans and held
without rights. I'm an artist and what
really heals Portland is people. We
heal our people, we help our homeless,
we acknowledge the abuse brought on by
both the PPD and federal goons, that's
how to heal. The statue will be back up
in time, that isn't the issue that
means a damn thing!
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What must be restored is our trust! Us
protesters were treat like wartime
enemies, had our rights stripped, we're
shot with war banned munitions, were
abducted by unmarked vans and held
without rights. I'm an artist and what
really heals Portland is people. We
heal our people, we help our homeless,
we acknowledge the abuse brought on by
both the PPD and federal goons, that's
how to heal. The statue will be back up
in time, that isn't the issue that
means a damn thing!
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We agree as well, with the one addendum
to turn it around so it's not facing
away from you when you're driving
towards it. In other words get its butt
out of my face.
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Sam A. Mowry came here to say this
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Bring back the Elk and, please, turn it
to face the river. 
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Bring back the Elk and, please, turn it
to face the river. 
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Robin O'Boyle
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Thank you Dan Ryan. Your thoughs on
Washington, Lincoln and T.R. please?
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Thank you Dan Ryan. Your thoughs on
Washington, Lincoln and T.R. please?
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Things will just get worse unless you
get THE REX REWARD SYSTEM in effect.
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Things will just get worse unless you
get THE REX REWARD SYSTEM in effect.
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With crime the way it is we NEED HIGH
FENCES, A GUN AND A PITBULL to live in
Poortland Oregoon!
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With crime the way it is we NEED HIGH
FENCES, A GUN AND A PITBULL to live in
Poortland Oregoon!
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Thank you, Commissioner Ryan. Now see
what you can do to preserve viable,
affordable old-growth housing! (Repeal
RIP?) Thanks again for this effort.
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Thank you, Commissioner Ryan. Now see
what you can do to preserve viable,
affordable old-growth housing! (Repeal
RIP?) Thanks again for this effort.
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F off! https://www.portlandmercury.com/
blogtown/2022/03/29/39770312/portlands-
housing-emergency-extended-three-more-
years?
fbclid=IwAR2rIsDA1hMmi5vsOlbyYQsPx4hIR0jIGmi-
o_1qaALn2SFmBGnEFIIrGr8
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As a cyclist I can attest that the elk
made Main Street the safest one
downtown. Makes the traffic slow a bit.
No need for bike lanes there IMHO. I
would like the elk turned so its rear
doesn't face traffic, though....
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As a cyclist I can attest that the elk
made Main Street the safest one
downtown. Makes the traffic slow a bit.
No need for bike lanes there IMHO. I
would like the elk turned so its rear
doesn't face traffic, though....
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St. Johns Neighborhood
Association to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
Mar 18 2022 02:44 PM

The North portland community is
waiting for some leadership in
championing this initiative. Where
are we on some funding,
representatives? 
Ted Wheeler
Commissioner Jo Ann Hardesty
Commissioner Dan Ryan
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Commissioner Mingus Mapps
Commissioner Susheela Jayapal
Lew Frederick, State Senator, Oregon
District #22
Representative Travis Nelson
Earl Blumenauer
North Portland Neighborhood Services

-José Alamilla
Chair
2023 Regional Transportation Plan
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Mar 17 2022 11:09 PM

Thank you to Commissioner Carmen
Rubio and Ted Wheeler for organizing
a pre-gavel (pre-City Council regular
agenda) recognition of the current
situation in the Ukraine. As the
world watches in shock and horror,
the City honors and values the
thousands of Ukrainians who call
Portland home. Thank you to the The
Portland Symphony Orchestra for their
powerful performance and Natalia and
Tatiana for your testimony.
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the City honors and values the
thousands of Ukrainians who call
Portland home. Thank you to the The
Portland Symphony Orchestra for their
powerful performance and Natalia and
Tatiana for your testimony.
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Peace now
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Portland Parks & Recreation to
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Mar 17 2022 10:35 PM

Climate change has far-reaching
implications on trees and canopy
cover over time, in turn, trees play
a vital role in mitigating and
adapting to climate change.

Noting the release of PP&Rs Tree
Canopy Monitoring: Protocol and
Monitoring from 2000-2020, Parks
Commissioner Carmen Rubio recognizes
this and supports concrete actions
towards a more equitable tree canopy
that builds the climate resilience of
Portland. Commissioner Rubio also
recognizes that the effects of
climate change disproportionately
impact low-income communities and
communities of color.

In recognition of the environmental,
public health, and livability
benefits of urban trees, Portland has
a goal of expanding canopy cover (the
area of land covered by trees when
viewed from above) at 33.3%.

 Learn more about the current status
of tree canopy in Portland through
PP&Rs Tree Canopy Monitoring:
Protocol and Monitoring from
2000-2020 recently presented to City
Council.

Find out more here: https://bit.ly/
36lSfAj
Read the full report here: https://

cdn-sm.pagefreezer.com/resources/
08768a9fb3ded00545a0a28cada7fa3aa5599e03/6a775999cab151cf5e91d3a75e9cffb647cc354f5cf8227d3cfa8d702eb5e6c7
shared a photo
12 comments

Portland Parks & Recreation to
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Mar 17 2022 10:35 PM

Climate change has far-reaching
implications on trees and canopy
cover over time, in turn, trees play
a vital role in mitigating and
adapting to climate change. Noting
the release of PP&Rs Tree Canopy
Monitoring: Protocol and Monitoring
from 2000-2020, Parks Commissioner
Carmen Rubio recognizes this and
supports concrete actions towards a
more equitable tree canopy that
builds the climate resilience of

https://bit.ly/36lSfAj
https://bit.ly/36lSfAj


Portland. Commissioner Rubio also
recognizes that the effects of
climate change disproportionately
impact low-income communities and
communities of color. In recognition
of the environmental, public health,
and livability benefits of urban
trees, Portland has a goal of
expanding canopy cover (the area of
land covered by trees when viewed
from above) at 33.3%.  Learn more
about the current status of tree
canopy in Portland through PP&Rs Tree
Canopy Monitoring: Protocol and
Monitoring from 2000-2020 recently
presented to City Council. Find out
more here: __PF:f50e0ca5d0188148223b
Read the full report here:

__PF:a61c40e3612e3909072f
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Save the roof on Columbia Pool please.
We do not need an expensive Aquatic
center.!!!!! Put the money toward your
trees.
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Save the roof on Columbia Pool please.
We do not need an expensive Aquatic
center.!!!!! Put the money toward your
trees.

Activity ID:332070168952057

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Mar 17 2022 11:13 PM

SHA-256: b64ea49cc9ef16288d3cf59da65
fb51f2bacc0ccd7bbbba48aa8046542eaddb2

Facebook User
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Tree canopy is precious; that’s why
Friends of Moreland Woods is trying to
save this little urban forest in SE.
Please join us!
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Tree canopy is precious; that’s why
Friends of Moreland Woods is trying to
save this little urban forest in SE.
Please join us!
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Facebook User
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She has absolutely no idea what she's
doing. Just embeds the word 'equity' in
everything and people are supposed to
believe there's actual meaning to it.
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She has absolutely no idea what she's
doing. Just embeds the word 'equity' in
everything and people are supposed to
believe there's actual meaning to it.
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Facebook User
Mar 19 2022 06:10 PM

Step ONE: Maintain the trees that need
maintenance and stop cutting your O&M
budget to the point that you need to
dip into the Parks Levy to do your job.
Step TWO: Look in the mirror as noted
in the Tree Canopy Report. "The report,
conducted by the parks’ Urban Forestry
team, did not address reasons for why
the tree canopy had shrunk, nor did it
map out the areas of the city most
affected. The bureau says in the report
that deducing why the canopy has
declined “requires additional study and
would allow for more informed
strategies for meeting tree canopy
goals.” Possible reasons the city
hypothesized: inclement weather events,
trees being chopped down for
development, and tree death caused by
pests."
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Step ONE: Maintain the trees that need
maintenance and stop cutting your O&M
budget to the point that you need to
dip into the Parks Levy to do your job.
Step TWO: Look in the mirror as noted
in the Tree Canopy Report. "The report,
conducted by the parks’ Urban Forestry
team, did not address reasons for why
the tree canopy had shrunk, nor did it
map out the areas of the city most
affected. The bureau says in the report
that deducing why the canopy has
declined “requires additional study and
would allow for more informed
strategies for meeting tree canopy
goals.” Possible reasons the city
hypothesized: inclement weather events,
trees being chopped down for
development, and tree death caused by
pests."
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How about controlling the homeless
wrecking the parks. I wouldn't go near
many of them
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How about controlling the homeless
wrecking the parks. I wouldn't go near
many of them
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Is there a program to help people plant
trees?
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Is there a program to help people plant
trees?
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Portland Office of Equity and
Human Rights to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
Mar 17 2022 07:59 PM

We are excited about the
possibilities that lie ahead with
this new relationship. Thank you for
taking us on, Commissioner Carmen
Rubio!
Portland’s ongoing response to the
digital divide

Portland Office of Equity and
Human Rights to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
Mar 17 2022 07:59 PM

We are excited about the
possibilities that lie ahead with
this new relationship. Thank you for
taking us on, Commissioner Carmen
Rubio!
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Mar 17 2022 07:31 PM

St. Patrick's Day is the unofficial
birthday of our Mill Ends Park,
officially recognized by Guinness
World Records as the world's smallest
park! However, the tiny park has a
huge place in the hearts of
Portlanders for the fun, delightful,
and quirky #PDX spirit it embodies.
Mill Ends Park was recently
rededicated after moving a full SIX
INCHES west of its old location as
part of the Portland Bureau of
Transportation (PBOT) Better Naito
Forever project. 
Despite the "enormous" distance it
moved (hey, for an 18" park, six
inches is a big move!), we trust you
will still be able to find it at SW
Taylor Street and SW Naito Pkwy. Take
note of the park's new cloverleaf-
shaped border!

If you run into any resident
leprechauns, please give them space -
and our best wishes. More on the
story of Mill Ends Park:
guinnessworldrecords.com/news/2022/3/
worlds-smallest-park-in-portland-usa-
ready-for-st-patricks-day-695623

-All of us at Portland Parks &
Recreation

[IMAGE: Mill Ends Park with members
of the late "founder of the park"
Dick Fagan's family, PP&R
Commissioner Carmen Rubio, and PP&R
Director Adena Long joining Parks
maintenance staff (and their kids) in
February 2022.]
shared a photo
2 comments
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St. Patrick's Day is the unofficial
birthday of our Mill Ends Park,
officially recognized by Guinness
World Records as the world's smallest
park! However, the tiny park has a
huge place in the hearts of
Portlanders for the fun, delightful,
and quirky #PDX spirit it embodies.
Mill Ends Park was recently
rededicated after moving a full SIX



INCHES west of its old location as
part of the Portland Bureau of
Transportation (PBOT) Better Naito
Forever project. Despite the
"enormous" distance it moved (hey,
for an 18" park, six inches is a big
move!), we trust you will still be
able to find it at SW Taylor Street
and SW Naito Pkwy. Take note of the
park's new cloverleaf-shaped border!
If you run into any resident
leprechauns, please give them space -
and our best wishes. More on the
story of Mill Ends Park:
guinnessworldrecords.com/news/2022/3/
worlds-smallest-park-in-portland-usa-
ready-for-st-patricks-day-695623 -All
of us at Portland Parks & Recreation
[IMAGE: Mill Ends Park with members
of the late "founder of the park"
Dick Fagan's family, PP&R
Commissioner Carmen Rubio, and PP&R
Director Adena Long joining Parks
maintenance staff (and their kids) in
February 2022.]
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That's no park.
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That's no park.
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Mar 16 2022 03:08 PM

“Dumptown” indeed. Local elected
officials should be ashamed of the
public trash crisis they’ve created.
Praising volunteers is nice, but it’s
a basic government responsibility to
keep our city clean. Is any public
official willing to comment here? 
Ted Wheeler Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Commissioner Dan Ryan Commissioner Jo
Ann Hardesty Commissioner Mingus
Mapps?
#PeopleforPortland
Opinion: Volunteers alone can’t clean
up Portland’s trash

22 comments
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“Dumptown” indeed. Local elected
officials should be ashamed of the
public trash crisis they’ve created.
Praising volunteers is nice, but it’s
a basic government responsibility to
keep our city clean. Is any public
official willing to comment here? Ted
Wheeler Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Commissioner Dan Ryan Commissioner Jo
Ann Hardesty Commissioner Mingus
Mapps? #PeopleforPortland
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Facebook User
Mar 16 2022 03:27 PM

Two things a government must do. Number
one, keep us safe and number two, keep
our city clean. The buffoons in office
have failed on both. They all must go..
If voters don't make a change, STOP
COMPLAINING.
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Two things a government must do. Number
one, keep us safe and number two, keep
our city clean. The buffoons in office
have failed on both. They all must go..
If voters don't make a change, STOP
COMPLAINING.

Activity ID:113553917947948

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Mar 16 2022 03:27 PM

SHA-256: 11136c4baba350e1cbef454e0cb
48fb03ebdf82ccf2fecc0cc1b7d622f930e39

Facebook User
Mar 16 2022 03:33 PM

Its Portlands elected officals
responsibility to make sure this
situation didnt occur in the first
place. What has happened far over
shadows what happened in the depression
with homeless living in the city when
now employers are short of workers. If
someone needs help get it for them to
straighten out their life, but instead
the homeless lifestyle is being allowed
as legitimate and supported. Sad
situation.

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___54922566587170103643221894630743267775

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Mar 16 2022 03:33 PM

SHA-256: f33df00c0245f3b5e737ec292cbf
17d53cd46ccb7ce64dc9ad700978f67119f4

Facebook User
Mar 16 2022 03:33 PM

Its Portlands elected officals
responsibility to make sure this
situation didnt occur in the first
place. What has happened far over
shadows what happened in the depression
with homeless living in the city when
now employers are short of workers. If
someone needs help get it for them to
straighten out their life, but instead
the homeless lifestyle is being allowed
as legitimate and supported. Sad
situation.
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Facebook User
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Prisoners used to clean up in PDX until
some woke government officials decided
that was unfair to them. I’m sure
nobody asked them what they thought,
tho. Maybe they liked being out and
about in the fresh air outside? And
being trusted on a work crew meant
getting out early for good behavior? Or
if you have no one putting in $$$ for
your canteen credits to buy socks,
underwear, treats, etc then even $1.00
a day makes a huge difference.
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Facebook User
Mar 16 2022 04:03 PM

Kate Macartney they didn't decide it
was "unfair" a much as it was
"inequitable" based upon the prisoner
demographics. Even worse, IMO. https://
www.oregonlive.com/news/2021/03/low-
paid-prisoners-will-no-longer-clean-
portland-illegal-dumpsites-as-metro-
ramps-up-program.html

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___227732578481076066147782320601520163001

Post Type: replies

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Mar 16 2022 04:03 PM

SHA-256: d97aeeff2168042348506e4e5486
f1c1ae048a049a0a1feb31836b4fde349817



Facebook User
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Ryan McAlvey So is there any evidence
about how the prisoners themselves
felt? I think not but idk but I do know
prisoners who thought the work crew was
beneficial to them personally.People
separate themselves into racial
groupings in prisons both from peer
pressure and safety reasons so that may
affect the makeup of the four prisoner
crew, too. It’s all a moot point though
since most of those actually going to
prison now have done violence and
aren’t suitable for crews out in the
public. And I suspect Portland voters
have supported the lack of enforcement
for property crimes, which mostly
affect low income residents whose older
autos are stolen regularly with no
consequences. I don’t know if that
voting will change as so many PDXers
seem to exhibit co-dependent
tendencies.
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Kate Macartney yup
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Facebook User
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Volunteers should not be cleaning up
biohazards or putting themselves at
risk for being assaulted by the
unhinged drug addicted/mentally ill
homeless who are allowed to live in
camps all over our city. If our public
officials can't even provide basic
services to keep our city clean and
safe, then they should all resign. What
are we paying taxes for, anyway? It
always infuriates me when the news
media publishes these feel-good stories
about volunteers doing the job that our
city officials refuse to do, as though
it's a good thing. 
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Volunteers should not be cleaning up
biohazards or putting themselves at
risk for being assaulted by the
unhinged drug addicted/mentally ill
homeless who are allowed to live in
camps all over our city. If our public
officials can't even provide basic
services to keep our city clean and
safe, then they should all resign. What
are we paying taxes for, anyway? It
always infuriates me when the news
media publishes these feel-good stories
about volunteers doing the job that our
city officials refuse to do, as though
it's a good thing. 
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Portland is getting what they deserve

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___90240952227848706311957681667520009819

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Mar 16 2022 04:11 PM

SHA-256: 2d0e9f65fbc2402aa8149af7daa3
681ea2fe646ae10b842b6d4d1079f6ff5da5



Facebook User
Mar 16 2022 04:11 PM

Portland is getting what they deserve
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It’s such a shame. The government
failed us on every level.
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Facebook User
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Amanda Frese The people in Portland get
what they VOTED for. So, their problem
is what now.???
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Facebook User
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Gary Foster Charter Commission- change
the form of city government so there is
regional representation then There
might be somebody in government who
cares about NE and downtown.
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Gary Foster But at the end of the day
Portland had been destroyed. No one
voted for that
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Facebook User
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Amanda Frese Yes but who you vote for
and what they stand for in terms of
values has backfired considerably in
Portland. And a change in the form of
city government to a more responsive
structure will affect the people of
Portland positively.
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Kate Macartney Just give me someone who
cares
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Amanda Frese Yes, of course, but now
someone who cares (or doesn’t) isn’t
responsible to anyone because they
represent everyone.
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Kate Macartney the way it should have
been. Oregon is completely Dyslexic.
They make it so much harder than it has
to be and spend way more money on
things that aren’t even considered an
asset and necessity
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Amanda Frese So you moved to Clackamas?
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Geoffrey Michael Kronick what does that
have to do with this?
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Proven Homeless solutions https://
www.prageru.com/video/homelessness-the-
reality-and-the-solution
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Proven Homeless solutions https://
www.prageru.com/video/homelessness-the-
reality-and-the-solution
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As a Oregonian I will now refer to
Portland as "DUMPTOWN"
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Susan Brown Yep, the truth hurts those
who are responsible.
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Gary Foster That's the trouble they see
nothing wrong.
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Susan Brown Just like the federal
government, the problems are being
created by the government and blamed on
the people who speak up about them.
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Gary Foster You have missed the point.
This thread is only for beating up
state, county and municipal government.
If you want to beat up federal
government you will have to go
elsewhere.
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Geoffrey Michael Kronick You first.
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Gary Foster Naaah, I'm getting busy
making sure that we have more Democrats
running the city, county and state.
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it's shameful.
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it's shameful.
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Wheeler and co need to go ASAP they are
a disgrace to our once beautiful clean
safe city

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___186504824061601333786003765288149469155

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Mar 17 2022 03:44 AM

SHA-256: 8bf8b9826a4807331a253e635a56
e34270ac8a87130fb0f63a99a47d1e6e2e84

Facebook User
Mar 19 2022 08:05 AM

Valda Broomberg Don't worry, "People
for Portland" will soon tell you who to
vote for for City and State offices.

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___62774323456067922443537667563550334117

Post Type: replies

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Mar 19 2022 08:05 AM

SHA-256: 070677d33333fd2f032be2c78161
a5a7f3b46a29d7d5a106219cd8a62dccb6fc



Facebook User
Mar 19 2022 02:35 PM

I sure know who I won’t be voting for
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Portland is my home town and I will
always love it. One thing to bear in
mind though - and I know this from
working with homeless people - not all
of them will agree to stay in a shelter
where there may be available beds. I
literally have had unhoused people say
to me, "oh I would never be able to
sleep under a roof. Not in a building".
The thing is, no matter how many tiny
house villages you build for the
unhoused, many of them will not
participate, preferring instead to
sleep in a tent or in their car. I know
my words sound harsh, but many of the
unhoused suffer with mental health
issues. How do you force people to get
help, when they don't believe they have
a problem? You can't just round them up
and haul them into a facility. But if
they won't go into a shelter then you
have to forbid camping in the city. At
least that is how it seems to me. It
just has to stop being tolerated. The
only other semi-reasonable thing would
be to create a homeless tent encampment
that is monitored and supervised. As
crazy as that sounds. But camping on
the street needs to become a crime -
dunno how or who is going to enforce
that. Just my 2 cents.
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Rue Bella The mayor seems to want
change, past and present commissioners
don’t support him.
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Terri Chadney it’s very sad. I remember
Portland when it was not the weird
city. And those long-term Oregonians
who are here probably do remember who
the true weird city was in Oregon. Ha
ha! I have hope for Portland granted it
is being abused and used terribly but
my hope is that people will lose their
fascination with it and leave and of
course that will mean the rest of us
have to pick up the pieces but that is
in our nature as Oregonians. We do what
needs to be done when it needs to be
done
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Rue a reasonable point, thanks for your
perspective. I would only add that when
they do build tiny homes, they should
open them to all homeless, not just
certain races (in violation of federal
fair housing law), as they’ve done for
instance with “BIPOC Village” on NE
Weidler.
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Rue Bella Seems true to me given my
limited and anecdotal exposure to
Portland homeless (houseless). It would
seem best to start with those ready,
willing and able to live in a safe
refuge village, who can follow some
rules (no drugs, no theft, etc.) and
then work on others who may need more
support.
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Start by voting both Hardesty and Ryan
out this year!
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Michael Rosa Jo Ann is the only social
voice inside City Hall for African
Americans, the LGBTQ community, and the
houseless, through not perfect I will
vote yes on Ms. Hardesty an no on Ryan.
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John Stevenson Her “social voice” has
led to no results. She’s great at
criticizing the mayor and commissioners
proposals, yet comes up with none of
her own. She lacks skills to deal with
large city issues that go beyond her
staple “social justice” calls and has
no sense of urgency in forming short
term, immediate solutions needed to
address our homeless crisis. I’m a
married gay man and can say that
Hardesty has “done” zero….our city
needs tons more action and less
divisive “voices”. Sometimes we just
need our garbage to be picked up and
PBOT, her domain, to remove and ticket
broken down cars and RVs off our
streets (which she has ignored for
years) to make our city safe again.
Having a “social voice” is not enough!
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Michael Rosa when can we trust the next
Commissioner? I will vote a second time
for Hardesty. Im a married gay man, Sam
has to go, Ryan too, Mapps too. They
are bought.
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LGBTQ civil liberties are being
dismantled, let's use caution. The
Democratic Mayor of NYC promated a
vicious homophobic Pastor has head of
the Mayor's faith based department, we
need to be watching, Im a democrAt, to
whom is regressing. Houselessness in
this CITY and the corporate business
model inside Portland is a joke.
Portland is more a provincial town than
liberal. Our town is regressing.
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Rue Bella I also work directly with
this population and agree with your
experiences. Yes, at the minimum for
those who will continue to refuse
shelter for whatever reason, a
sanctioned camp may be necessary and
enforce our illegal camping laws.
Speaking from a basic behavioral change
perspective, people camp wherever they
want because they can, so why should
they go to a shelter? If the argument
is don't move the homeless around, then
yes, a sanctioned homeless camp may be
necessary because we will never have
enough tiny homes and there will always
be those who refuse them.
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Our city is in disarray due to a decade
plus of failed leadership, with
exception of Commissioner Jo Ann, who
is the voice on City Hall for
#blacklivesmatter and the houseless,
she's great on LGBTQ issues too,
Commissioner Dan Ryan has been a huge
disappointment, Wheeler is out of
touch, Sam is a disgrace in regard to
houseless issues, Commissioner Mapps is
for Mapps, like Ryan he is a whatever
strong silent type who loves the
gentry. Commissioner Rubio is okay, but
the city must have green spaces and a
tree canopy and that is too failing so
Rubio needs to show she's up to the
task. The citizens are not really that
involved, a Charles's dickensonianian
tale of poor and rich peeps and
environmentally regressed. Our pretty
city seem lost in so many ways.
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Our city is in disarray due to a decade
plus of failed leadership, with
exception of Commissioner Jo Ann, who
is the voice on City Hall for
#blacklivesmatter and the houseless,
she's great on LGBTQ issues too,
Commissioner Dan Ryan has been a huge
disappointment, Wheeler is out of
touch, Sam is a disgrace in regard to
houseless issues, Commissioner Mapps is
for Mapps, like Ryan he is a whatever
strong silent type who loves the
gentry. Commissioner Rubio is okay, but
the city must have green spaces and a
tree canopy and that is too failing so
Rubio needs to show she's up to the
task. The citizens are not really that
involved, a Charles's dickensonianian
tale of poor and rich peeps and
environmentally regressed. Our pretty
city seem lost in so many ways.
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Put the able body homeless person to
work if recieving welfare benefits. 20
hrs a week for a food card. Incentive
to get a job. Physical and mental
stable only
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Proud to see PDX leaders like
Commissioner Jo Ann Hardesty &
Commissioner Carmen Rubio at the
front of this movement of city-based
actions. What’s happening in Texas
impacts ALL of us and we all have a
role to play in mitigating harm when
#SCOTUS overturns Roe in June. We
also owe National Institute for
Reproductive Health a great deal of
gratitude for having the vision of
enlisting local leaders to lead new
and bold ideas in their communities. 

https://rewirenewsgroup.com/article/
2022/03/01/why-cities-matter-in-the-
fight-for-abortion-rights/
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